

Touro Scholar

Faculty Publications Books

Touro College Libraries

2013

2012 Touro College & University System Faculty Publications

Touro College & University System

Follow this and additional works at: https://touroscholar.touro.edu/facpubs



Part of the Scholarly Publishing Commons

Recommended Citation

Touro College & University System. (2013). 2012 Touro College & University System Faculty Publications. Retrieved from https://touroscholar.touro.edu/facpubs/4

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Touro College Libraries at Touro Scholar. It has been accepted for inclusion in Faculty Publications Books by an authorized administrator of Touro Scholar. For more information, please contact Timothy J Valente timothy.valente@touro.edu.

TOURO COLLEGE & UNIVERSITY SYSTEM 2012 Faculty Publications



TOURO COLLEGE & UNIVERSITY SYSTEM 2012 Faculty Publications



Main Campus of Touro College 27-33 West 23rd Street, New York, NY 10010

The Touro College and University System is a Jewish-sponsored independent institution of higher and professional education serving the larger American community. Approximately 19,000 students are currently enrolled in its various schools and divisions. Touro College is accredited by the Middle States Commission on Higher Education, 3624 Market Street, Philadelphia, PA 19104, phone number (267) 284-5000. The Middle States Commission on Higher Education is an institutional accrediting agency recognized by the United States Secretary of Education and the Council for Higher Education Accreditation.

All Touro branches in California and Nevada are accredited by the Accrediting Commission, for Senior Colleges and Universities of the Western Association of Schools and Colleges, 985 Atlantic Avenue, #100 Alameda, CA 94501, phone number (510) 748-9001.

For more information on the Touro College & University System, please visit us on the web at: www.touro.edu or call (212) 463-0400.

Table of Contents

Message from the President	5
Note from the Library	6
Acknowledgements	7
Faculty Publications (By Alphabetic Order)	. 8-43
Faculty Publications (By Academic Program)	
Office of the President	44
Office of Institutional Advancement	44
Graduate School of Psychology	45
Graduate School of Business	45
Graduate School of Education	46
Graduate School of Jewish Studies	47
Graduate School of Social Work (MSW)	47
Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)	48
Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush	52
Lander College for Men	54
Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten Schoo	l 54
Touro College Libraries (New York)	56
New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)	57
Office of Information Technology	61
School of Health Sciences (New York)	61
Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)	62
Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)	63
Touro College South (Florida)	66
Touro University California (TUC)	
College of Education and Health Sciences	66
College of Osteopathic Medicine	67
College of Pharmacy	71
Touro University Nevada (TUN)	
College of Osteopathic Medicine	74
College of Health and Human Services	78
Touro College Worldwide (Online)	79
List of Publications Critera	82



Message from the President

Touro College is proud to publish this third annual compendium of faculty publications, highlighting research and scholarship from throughout the Touro College and University System published in 2012. Through the accomplishments detailed in this volume, Touro carries forward its research enterprise, further demonstrating the depth and synergy of Touro's scholarly endeavors and increasing our institution's research footprint.

Research and scholarship play pivotal roles in upholding the ideals of our intellectual tradition and are integral to Touro's mission. The scholarship detailed herein will provide new perspectives, improve teaching, and drive future research across a range of fields - from liberal arts and sciences through the gamut of professional disciplines - further enhancing our contributions to the world of higher education and beyond.

The Touro College & University System 2012 Faculty Publications is an extension of the Touro Faculty Publications Database (www.touro.edu/library), which contains over 2,300 entries reflecting the diverse research activities and interests throughout the Touro system. This database, created and maintained by Touro library staff to promote scholarship and research, includes journal articles; books and book chapters; conference proceedings; creative works; patents; and published dissertations and translations, among other items. The database contents, which are searchable by a variety of means, serve as another tool for sharing research and offer a broader view of Touro's intellectual achievements. As in years past, I invite you to draw upon both the publication and the database, using them to continue to build our intellectual capital.

I applaud the innovative research and meticulous work of our dedicated faculty, their commitment to their disciplines and to our institution, and anticipate that Touro's distinguished record of scholarship will continue to grow in quality and scope each year as we strive to promote excellence in education by making research and scholarship key components of our mission.

Sincerely,

Alan Kadish, M.D. President and CEO

Note from the Library

Telcome to the third annual edition of Faculty Publications. The Jewish term for doing something three times is a "chazakah" which connotes an established commitment. The first edition of Faculty Publications was a success. The second edition was well received and showed an increase in contributors. With this third edition we see the continued increase in faculty support and we have had increased queries concerning entries.

We hope to make this year's edition an established commitment on the part on the Touro College Libraries. I would like to express my gratitude to the Library staff members involved in the editing and entering of data, and the layout process. We appreciate the encouragement and support of Dr. Kadish who strongly promotes the research of the Touro College and University System staff and faculty.

This book has two parts: a listing of faculty members in alphabetical order and a listing of the publications by the different Touro College schools for ease of searchability. The 2012 book can be searched as a PDF at www.touro.edu/library.

We encourage all faculty and staff members to inform the library of their publications and scholarly accomplishments. The library will in turn share their scholarship worldwide via the Faculty Publication database and Faculty Publications book.

Bashe Simon

Director of Libraries

Acknowledgments

Since initiating the faculty publications project in 2010, I am proud to say that the Touro library has collected and organized over 2,300 bibliographic citations of your scholarly and professional contributions. These citations are made accessible via the Faculty Publications Database (available on the library's website) to our current and future faculty, students and staff for their research and scholarship endevours. And already some of our graduate students are using the faculty publications database to find faculty members with specific expertise for scholarly advisement on their graduate thesis or topic. Aditionally, according to Google Analytics, our database is visited by users from countries as far as Denmark, South Africa and Germany which only adds to the importance of profiling and preserving the diverse academic contribution of our larger college and university system.

Naturally, as this project is growing and evolving, the number of individuals who have become involved with it is rising as well. So my appreciation is firstly extended to Senior Vice President Rabbi Krupka for his never ending support of the library, encouragement and patience. I wanted to thank Dr. Katherine Knapp, Dean of Touro College of Pharmacy in California for her ever constructive and positive feedback on the faculty publications book and database. Also, my gratitude goes to Dr. Shelley Warwick, June Simms and Tamara Trujillo, library directors of Touro COM, Touro University Nevada and Touro University California respectively for their readiness to aid us in completing faculty's information and validating citations.

A big thank you goes to Annette Carr, our Business Librarian, who has been working tirelessly with me on this project for the last two years verifying and entering the citations we receive from all Touro campuses. This year, we were fortunate to have an excellent graduate library school intern, Jen Vogt, assisting us with organizing this growing database, cleaning the data meticulously, and transferring the 2012 citations from the database into the book for us. Liping Ren, Library Systems Manager, has kindly responded to all my database improvement requests and I appreciate her for that very much. As the final reviewer, Greg McMurray corrected and edited the manuscript for us one last time. Thank you Greg! I am grateful to my library colleagues at Midtown, who always come to my rescue when I reach out to them. And last but definintley not least, I am especially indebted to our fabulous Director of Publications, Esther Greenfield for turning the manuscript into yet another beautiful book.

Sara Tabaei Project Manager

TOURO FACULTY PUBLICATIONS 2012

Aalborg, Annette, College of Education and Health Sciences, Touro University California (TUC)

- Aalborg, A. E., Miller, B. A., Husson, G., Byrnes, H. F., Bauman, K. E., & Spoth, R. L. (2012). Implementation of adolescent family-based substance use prevention programmes in health care settings: Comparisons across conditions and programmes. *Health Education Journal*, 71(1), 53-61.
- Byrnes, H. F., Miller, B. A., Aalborg, A. E., & Keagy, C. D. (2012). The relationship between neighborhood characteristics and recruitment into adolescent family-based substance use prevention programs. *The Journal of Behavioral Health Services & Research*, 39(2), 174-189.
- Miller, B. A., Aalborg, A. E., Byrnes, H. F., Bauman, K., & Spoth, R. (2012).

 Parent and child characteristics related to adolescent alcohol and drug prevention program chosen. *Health Education Research*, *27*(1), 1-13.

Abramson, Henry, Touro College South (Florida)

- Abramson, H. (2012). Circumcision: Visual arts. In D. C. Allison & H. J. Klauck (Eds.), *Encyclopedia of the Bible and its reception* (Vol. 5) (pp. 341-342). Berlin, Germany: De Gruyter.
- Abramson, H. (2012). Moses Maimonides on Teshuvah: The ways of repentance, a new translation and commentary. Seattle, WA: CreateSpace Independent Publishing Platform.
- Abramson, H. (2012). Reading the Talmud: Developing independence in Gemara Learning. Seattle, WA: CreateSpace Independent Publishing Platform.
- Abramson, H. (2012). *The Sea of Talmud: A brief and personal introduction*. Seattle, WA: CreateSpace Independent Publishing Platform.

Addo-Atuah, Joyce, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Addo-Atuah, J., Gourley, D., Gourley, G., White-Means, S. I., Womeodu, R. J., Faris, R. J., & Addo, N. A. (2012). Accessibility of antiretroviral therapy in Ghana: Convenience of access. *Sahara Journal*, *9*(2), 74-87.

Aleksiun-Madrzak, Natalia, Graduate School of Jewish Studies (New York)

- Aleksiun, N. (2012). Philip Friedman and the emergence of Holocaust scholarship. In D. Diner (Ed.), *Simon Dubnow Institute yearbook 11* (pp. 333-346). Göttingen, Germany: Vandenhoeck & Ruprecht.
- Aleskiun, N. (2012). Jewish students and Christian corpses in interwar Poland: Playing with the language of blood libel. *Jewish History, 6*(3-4), 327-342.

Andrews, Tamar D., Touro University Worldwide (Online)

Andrews, T. D. (2012). Effectiveness of preschool in preparing students for kindergarten: A comparison of early childhood curriculum models. [Doctoral dissertation: Walden University].

Arcila, Fabio, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Arcila, F. (2012). GPS tracking out of Fourth Amendment dead ends: United States v. Jones and the Katz Conundrum. *North Carolina Law Review,* 91, 1.
- Arcila, F. (2012). Search and seizure. In D. T. Critchlow & P. R. Van der Meer (Eds.), Oxford encyclopedia of American political and legal history. New York, NY: Oxford University Press.

Barnett, Mitchell J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Ip, E. J., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Weightlifting's risky new trend: A case series of 41 Insulin users. *Current Sports Medicine Reports*, 11(4), 176-179.
- Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *32*(10), 910-919.

Bearse, Carol, Graduate School of Education (New York)

- Bearse, C. I. (2012). Poetry for English language learners. *TESOL Connections*, 1-5.
- Bearse, C. I., & DeJong, E. (2012). Dual language programs as a strand within a secondary school: Dilemmas of school organization and the TWI mission. *International Journal of Bilingual Education and Bilingualism* (online).
- Bearse, C. I., & Strassfeld, B. (2012). Uncovering the math curriculum using vocabulary and comprehension strategies. *Idiom, 42*(2), 4-5.

Bellavia, Timothy, Graduate School of Education (New York)

- Bellavia, T. D., curator. (2012). American Girl: My mom, my doll and me. Greenwich, CT: Greenwich Historical Society.
- Nikolakakos, E., & Bellavia, T. D. (2012). *Dasha, Priscilla and the talent show: Bullying stops here!* New York: Wayland Publishing.

Bergeron, Nathalie, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Faghihnia, N., Mangravite, L. M., Chiu, S., Bergeron, N., & Krauss, R. M. (2012). Effects of dietary saturated fat on LDL subclasses and apolipoprotein CIII in men. *European Journal of Clinical Nutrition*, 66(11), 1229-1233.

Berrios-Colon, Evangelina, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Berrios-Colon, E., & Williams, S. (2012). Melanoma review: Background and treatment. *U.S. Pharmacist*, *37*(4), HS4-HS7.

Bodek, Martin, Office of Information Technology (New York)

Bodek, M. (2012). A conversation on the way. Raleigh, NC: Lulu.com.

Borkhuis, Charles, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Borkhuis, C. (2012). Dead reckoning II: Only in metaphor may we meet. *Otoliths, 25* (Southern Autumn).

Borkhuis, C. (2012). Double exposure. The Brooklyn Rail, 93.

Borkhuis, C. (2012, Production). *Drawing Blood.* The Gerladine Page Salon.

Borkhuis, C. (2012, Production). *Blue Period*. Abingdon Theater Company.

Borkhuis, C. (2012). Spasm. 2nd Avenue Poetry, 3.

Boros, Claudine, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Boros, C., & Boros, L. L. (2012). *The fundamentals of business writing: At corporations and governments* (Vol. 1). Bloomington, IN: Xlibris Corp.

Boros, C., & Boros, L. L. (2012). *The fundamentals of business writing: At corporations and governments* (Vol. 2). Bloomington, IN: Xlibris Corp.

Boucher, Nathan, School of Health Sciences (New York)

McMillen, M. A., Boucher, N., Keith, D., Gould, D. S., Gave, A., & Hoffman, D. (2012). Maintaining quality of care 24/7 in a nontrauma surgical intensive care unit. *Journal of Trauma and Acute Care Surgery, 73*(1), 202–208.

Brock, Sabra, Graduate School of Business (New York)

Brock, S., & Abel, A. L. (2012). Creating a learning climate for the 21st century: Applying transformative learning to teaching methods in business schools. *Transformative Dialogues*, *5*(3), 1-16.

Brock, S., Florescu, I., & Teran, L. (2012). Tools for change: An examination of transformative learning and its precursor steps in undergraduate students. *ISRN Education*, Article ID 234125.

Brown, Suzanne, College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Toma, R., & Brown, S. (2012). Rehabilitation considerations and medical management in an adult patient with toxic epidermal necrolysis. *Journal of Acute Care Physical Therapy, 3*(3), 232-241.
- Ziegler, L. P., & Brown, S. (2012). Rehabilitation following simultaneous bilateral quadriceps tendon rupture and repair. *Orthopaedic Physical Therapy Practice*, *24*(4), 208-211.

Buck, Andrew, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Buck, A., Christensen, J., & McCarty, M. (2012). Hypocomplementemic urticarial vasculitis syndrome: A case report and literature review. *Journal of Clinical and Aesthetic Dermatology*, *5*(1), 36-46.

Carballeira, Catherine, Graduate School of Social Work (New York)

Carballeira, C. (2012). [Review of the book *Latinas attempting suicide: When cultures, families, and daughters collide,* by L. H. Zayas]. *Affilia, 27*(3), 347.

Castagno, Reuben, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Cardalda, E. B., & Costantino, G. (2012). *Cross cultural research using the TEMAS test with Hispanic children*. R. M. Castagno & M. Rodriguez Berríos (Eds.). San Francisco, CA: Scribd.

Catalino, Tricia A., College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Kolobe, H. A., Arevalo, A., & Catalino, T. A. (2012). The environment of intervention. In S. K. Campbell, R. J. Palisano, & M. N. Orlin (Eds.), *Physical therapy for children* (4th ed., pp. 879-902). St. Louis, MO: Elsevier.

Cerniglia, Ellen, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Cerniglia, E. (2012). Implementing research-based curricula in pre-k through 3 grade classrooms: Take a lesson from the way we teach young children. *Young Children*, *67*(5), 72-75.

Charas, Solange, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Charas, S. (2012). Boardroom theater: Actors, actions and their consequences. *Social Science Research Network* [Article 2084811].

Chen, Shu Jen, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Chen, S. J. (2012). Building a big dream by beginning with a small dream. *Idiom, 41*(4), 10-11.

Chen, S. J. (2012). [Review of the book *The evolution of human language: Biolinguistic perspectives*, by R. K. Larson, V. Déprez, & H. Yamakido]. *Critical Inquiry in Language Studies*, 1-6.

Chowdhury, Mohammed, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Behjat, S., & Chowdhury, M. S. (2012). Emotional intelligence, self-efficacy, and diversity receptiveness of university students: A correlation study. *International Journal of Academic Research in Business and Social Sciences*, 2(4), 301-312.

- Chowdhury, M. S., Huque, S., & Alam, Z. (2012). Identifying and overcoming constraints to recovering agricultural loan: The case of Bangladesh Krishi (agricultural) Bank. *African Journal of Business Management*, 6(3), 1130-1135.
- Chowdhury, M. S., Islamb, R., & Alamc, Z. (2012). Asiatic mode of production and the development of capitalism in Bengal. *Elixir Social Science*, *52*, 11495-11499.
- Chowdhury, M. S., Shamsudin, F. M., & Ismail, H. C. (2012). Exploring potential women entrepreneurship among international women students: The effects of the theory of planned behavior on their intention. *World Applied Science Journal*, 17(5), 651-657.
- Ismail, H. C., Shamsudin, F. M., & Chowdhury, M. S. (2012). An exploratory study of motivational factors on women entrepreneurship venturing in Malaysia. *Macrothink Institute Business and Economic Research*, 2(1), 1-13.

Choy, Mary, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Kaufman, M. B., & Choy, M. (2012). Pregabalin and simvastatin: First report of a case of rhabdomyolysis. *P and T, 37*(10), 579-581.

Chu, Stanley, Lander College for Men (New York)

Chu, S., & Man, H. (2012). History of accounting education. *Journal of Higher Education Theory and Practice*, 12(1), 119-128.

Citron, Rodger, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Citron, R. (2012). A demanding boss. Touro Law Review, 28, 555.

Citron, R. (2012). The case of the retired justice: How would Justice John Paul Stevens have voted in Nicastro v. McIntyre? *South Carolina Law Review, 63*, 643.

Clearfield, Michael B., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Boekholdt, S. M., Arsenault, B. J., Mora, S., Pedersen, T. R., LaRosa, J. C., Nestel, P. J., Clearfield, M. B. (2012). Association of LDL cholesterol, non-HDL cholesterol, and apolipoprotein B levels with risk of cardiovascular events among patients treated with statins: A meta-analysis. *JAMA*, *307*(12), 1302-1309.
- Clearfield, M. B. (2012). Lack of effect of lowering LDL cholesterol on cancer: Meta-analysis of individual data from 175,000 people in 27 randomised trials of statin. *PLos ONE, 71*(1) [Article e29849].
- Clearfield, M. B. (2012). The effects of lowering LDL-C with statin therapy in people at low risk of vascular disease: A meta-analysis of individual data from 27 randomized trials. *The Lancet, 380*(9841), 581-590.

Cohen, Kenneth R., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Cohen, K. R., Frank, J., Salbu, R. L., & Israel, I. (2012). Pruritus in the elderly: Clinical approaches to the improvement of quality of life. *Pharmacy and Therapeutics*, 37(4), 227-239.

Cohn, Gordon, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Cohn, G. M. (2012). The traditional Jewish view of paying taxes. In R. W. McGee (Ed.), The ethics of tax evasion: Perspectives in theory and practice (pp. 149-158). New York, NY: Springer Science Publications.

Comerchero, Victoria, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Comerchero, V., & Losapio, G. (2012). Pathways to academic careers for school psychologists. *School Psychology: From Science to Practice, 5*(2), 29-35.

Proctor, S. P., Zibulsky, J., & Comerchero, V. (2012). Fostering the development of future school psychology academics: The value of the School Psychology Research Collaboration Conference. *Trainers Forum:*Journal of the Trainer's of School Psychologists, 31(1), 21-29.

Cook, William, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Cook, W. S. (2012). Saint Augustine and the spread of Christianity. *Western Journal of Black Studies*, *36*(3), 220-227.

Costantino, Giuseppe, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Cardalda, E. B., & Costantino, G. (2012). *Cross cultural research using the TEMAS test with Hispanic children*. R. M. Castagno & M. Rodriguez Berríos (Eds.). San Francisco, CA: Scribd.

Crincoli, Shawn, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Crincoli, S. (2012). Olympics: Inclusion & exclusion of athletes at London 2012. World Sports Law Report, 10, 14.

Daddario-Dicaprio, Kathleen, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Wahby, A., DiCaprio, K. D., & Stern, R. (2012). Hyaluronan outside and inside the skin. In M. Loden & H. I. Maibach (Eds.), *Treatment of dry skin syndrome: The art and science of moisturizers* (pp. 459-472). Germany: Springer.

Dager, William, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Dager, W. E. (2012). Warfarin for venous thromboembolism prophylaxis after elective hip or knee arthroplasty: Exploring the evidence, guidelines, and challenges remaining. *The Annals of Pharmacotherapy, 46*(1), 79-88.

- Dager, W. E., Gosselin, R. C., Kitchen, S., & Dwyre, D. (2012). Dabigatran effects on the international normalized ratio, activated partial thromboplastin time, thrombin time, and fibrinogen: A multicenter, in vitro study. *The Annals of Pharmacotherapy, 46*(12), 1627-1636.
- Tsu, L. V., & Dager, W. E. (2012). Comparison of bivalirudin dosing strategies using total, adjusted, and ideal body weights in obese patients with heparin-induced thrombocytopenia. *Pharmacotherapy*, 32(1), 20-26.
- Tsu, L. V., Dienes, J. E., & Dager, W. E. (2012). Vitamin K dosing to reverse warfarin based on INR, route of administration, and home warfarin dose in the acute/critical care setting. *The Annals of Pharmacotherapy*, 46(12), 1617-1626.

Dahlke, Arnie, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

Dahlke, A. (2012). *Business succession planning for dummies*. Hoboken, NJ: John Wiley & Sons.

Daniels, Brianne H., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Lee, H. S., Daniels, B. H., Salas, E., Bollen, A. W., Debnath, J., & Margeta, M. (2012). Clinical utility of LC3 and p62 immunohistochemistry in diagnosis of drug-induced autophagic vacuolar myopathies: *A case-control study. PLoS ONE, 7*(4) [Article e36221].

Darrow-Kleinhaus, Suzanne, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Darrow-Kleinhaus, S. (2012). Developing professional identity through reflective practice. *Touro Law Review, 28,* 1443.

Darrow-Kleinhaus, S. (2012). It's not just a writing problem. *The Learning Curve*, 9.

Daus, Diana, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Somanah, J., Aruoma, O. I., Gunness, T. K., Kowelssur, S., Dambala, V., Daus, D., Indelicato, J. (2012). Effects of a short term supplementation of a fermented papaya preparation on biomarkers of diabetes mellitus in a randomized Mauritian population. [Supplemental material], S90-S97. *Preventive Medicine*, 54.

Davis, Peter, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Davis, P. (2012). Civilizing discussion in the law school classroom. *The Law Teacher*, 18, 13.

Degenhardt, Kurt, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Kumar P., Zhang D. M., Degenhardt K., & Chen Z. S. (2012). Autophagy and transporter-based multi-drug resistance. *Cells*, 1(3), 558-575.

Patel, M. R., Pandya, K. G., Lau-Cam, C. A., Singh, S., Pino, M. A., Billack, B.,

Degenhardt, K. (2012). Design and synthesis of N-Substituted Indazole-3-Carboxamides as Poly(ADP-ribose) polymerase-1 (PARP-1) inhibitors. *Chemical Biology & Drug Design*, *79*(4), 488-496.

Durre, Kainath, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin-induced inhibition of DC polarization toward pDC is enhanced in the presence of RSV infection. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.
- Durre, K., Wu, S., Qureshi, N., Beal, B., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Role of NKT cell in the regulation of antigen presenting cell-function during RSV infection [Supplemental material]. *The Journal of Immunology, 188*, 175.5.
- Wu, S., Pietras, N., Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin enhances MHC-II expression on RSV-infected lung antigen presenting cells in an NKT-dependent mechanism. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.

Dutta, Arjun, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

St. Onge, E. L., Suda, K., Devaud, L., Wilson, A. F., Dutta, A., Sacks, G., & Bricker, J. D. (2012). Approaches to management of dilemmas by leaders in academic pharmacy. *Currents in Pharmacy Teaching and Learning*, 4(2), 78-83, e2.

Evans, David J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Hritonenko, V., Evans, D. J., & Fleiszig, S. M. J. (2012). Transloconindependent intracellular replication by Pseudomonas aeruginosa requires the ADP-ribosylation domain of ExoS. *Microbes and Infection*, 14(15), 1366-1373.
- Ramirez, J. C., Fleiszig, S. M. J., Sullivan, A. B., Tam, C., Borazjani, R., & Evans, D. J. (2012). Traversal of multilayered corneal epithelia by cytotoxic Pseudomonas aeruginosa requires the phospholipase domain of exoU. *Investigative Ophthalmology and Visual Science*, *53*(1), 448-453.
- Tam, C., Mun, J. J., Evans, D. J., & Fleiszig, S. M. J. (2012). Cytokeratins mediate epithelial innate defense through their antimicrobial properties. *Journal of Clinical Investigation*, 122(10), 3665-3677.

Ezor, Jonathan, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Ezor, J. (2012). *Privacy and data protection in business: Laws and practices*. New Providence, NJ: LexisNexis.
- Voss, W., Woodcock, K., Dumont, D., Wells, N. D., Exor, J. I., Khan, F., Ezor, J. (2012). Privacy, e-commerce, and data security. *International Lawyer,* 46(1), 97-112.

Feldman, Howard, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

- Feldman, H. R., Radulovi, V. J., Hegab, A. A., & Radulovi, B. J. (2012).

 Taxonomy and paleobiogeography of Late Bathonian brachiopods from Gebel Engabashi, Northern Sinai. *Journal of Paleontology, 86*(2), 238-252.
- Feldman, H. R., Schemm-Gregory, M., Ahmad, F., & Wilson, M. A. (2012). Jurassic rhynchonellide brachiopods from the Jordan Valley. *Acta Palaeontologica Polonica*, *57*(1), 191-204.
- Feldman, H. R., Schemm-Gregory, M., Wilson, M. A., Fayez, A., & Feldman, B. A. (2012). Unraveling homeomorphy in the genus Daghanirhynchia using 3D digitized serial sections. *Geological Society of America Annual Meeting Abstracts*, 44(7), 232.
- Feldman, H. R., Smoliga, J. A., & Feldman, B. A. (2012). Notes on the geology of the Shawangunk Ridge on the Mohonk Perserve and environs [Special Issue]. *Northeastern Naturalist*, 19(6), 3-12.
- Rosenfeld, A., Dvorachek, M., Daren, S., Feldman, H. R., Krumbein, W. E., & Kronfeld, J. (2012). The stone oil lamp with the menorah: After the verdict. *The Bible and Interpretation*.
- Rosenfeld, A., Feldman, H. R., Kronfeld, Y., & Krumbein, W. E. (2012). Implications of the "Forgery Trial" verdict on the authenticity of the James Ossuary. *The Bible and Interpretation*.
- Rosenfeld, A., Feldman, H. R., Kronfeld, Y., & Krumbein, W. E. (2012). The Jehoash Inscription tablet: After the verdict. *The Bible and Interpretation*.
- Rosenfeld, A., Ilani, S., Minster, T., Feldman, H. R., & Shapiro, S. (2012). Lake sediments of the Gadot Formation in the Hula Valley, Israel: A source of building stones. *Geological Society of America Northeastern Abstracts*, 44(2), 64.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., & Feldman, H. R. (2012). Técnicas laboratoriais e computacionais aplicadas ao estudo taxonómico intergrado de braquiópodes [Laboratory techniques and computer applications in integrated taxonomic studies of brachiopods]. In F. C., Lopes, A. I. Andrad, M. H. Henriques, M. Quinta-Ferreira, M. T. Barata, & R. Pena dos Reis (Eds.), *Para Conhecer a Terra. Memórias e Notícias de Geociências no Espaço Lusófono* (pp. 215-221). Coimbra, Portugal: Coimbra University Press.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., Feldman, H. R., & Kadish, J. R. (2012). Fossil brachiopod preservation: The use of modern technology reveals ancient secrets. *Geological Society of America Northeastern Abstracts*, 44(2), 65.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., Feldman, H. R., Wilson, M. A., & Ahmad, F. (2012). 3D reconstructions of internal articulated brachiopod shells: Useful tool or

- only a fancy computer animation? A case study on septirhynchonellid brachiopods. *Geological Society of America Annual Meeting Abstracts*, 44(7), 370.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., Feldman, H. R., Wilson, M. A., & Fayez, A. (2012). Vistas interiores de la fauna Daghanirhynchia (Rinconélidos, Braquiópodos) del Jurásico Medio de Jordania [Internal views of the Middle Jurassic Daghanirhynchia (Rhynchonellida, Brachiopoda) fauna from Jordan]. In J. C. Liao, J. A. Gamez-Vintaned, J. I. Valenzuela-Rios, & A. J. Garcia-Forner, (Eds.), XXVII Jornadas de la Sociedad Española de Oakeibtikigía y Simposios de los Proyetos nº 587 y 596 del PICG. Valenica y Soller, 1-6 octubre de 2012. Homenaje a Guillem Colom Casanovas (1900-1993). Libro de Resúmenes (pp. 203-206). Madrid, Spain: Universitat de València; Sociedad Española de Paleontología.
- Torma, M., Wilson, M., Feldman, H. R., & Y. Avni. (2012). Patchiness and ecological structure in a Middle Jurassic equatorial crinoid-brachiopod community (Matmor Formation, Callovian, southern Israel). *Geological Society of America Annual Meeting Abstracts*, 44(7), 271.

Fildes, Elizabeth E., College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Fildes, E. E., Wilson, M. A., Crawford, B. J., Kapella-Mshigeni, S., Wilson, L. A., & Henkelman, W. (2012). Tobacco quitlines in the United States. Nursing Clinics of North America, 47(1), 97-107.

Findlay, Emmett, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology*, *5*(9), 991-995.

Foy, James, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Foy, J. (2012). HPV epidemiology: Understanding the threat to male and female adolescents. *AOA Health Watch*, 7(5), 2.
- Malouf, P., Hendriksz, T., & Foy, J. (2012). Strategies for increasing adolescent compliance with vaccination against human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch, 7*(4), 17-22.

Gamss, Stephen, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Kellner, C. H., Popeo, D. M., Pasculli, R. M., Briggs, M. C., & Gamss, S. (2012). Appropriateness for electroconvulsive therapy (ECT) can be assessed on a three-item scale. *Medical Hypotheses, 79*(2), 204-206.

Gelfand, Jessica T., Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Gelfand, S. A., & Gelfand, J. T. (2012). Psychometric functions for shortened administrations of a speech recognition approach using Tri-Word

presentations and phonemic scoring. *Journal of Speech, Language, and Hearing Research, 55*(3), 879-891.

Geliebter, Allan, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

- Birketvedt, G. S., Geliebter, A., Kristiansen, I., Firgenschau, Y., Goll, R., & Florholmen, J. R. (2012). Diurnal secretion of ghrelin, growth hormone, insulin binding proteins, and prolactin in normal weight and overweight subjects with and without the night eating syndrome. *Appetite*, *59*(3), 688-692.
- Carnell, S., Gibson, C., Benson, L., Ochner, C. N., & Geliebter, A. (2012). Neuroimaging and obesity: Current knowledge and future directions. *Obesity Reviews, 13*(1), 43-56.
- Devlin, M. J., Kissileff, H. R., Zimmerli, E. J., Samuels, F., Chen, B. E., Brown, A. J., Geliebter, A. (2012). Gastric emptying and symptoms of bulimia nervosa: Effect of a prokinetic agent. *Physiology & Behavior, 106*(2), 238-242.
- Geliebter, A., Gibson, C. D., Hernandez, D. B., Atalayer, D., Kwon, A., Lee, M. I., Gluck, M.E. (2012). Plasma cortisol levels in response to a cold pressor test did not predict appetite or ad libitum test meal intake in obese women. *Appetite*, *59*(3), 956-959.
- Gibson, C. D., Atalayer, D., Flancbaum, L., & Geliebter, A. (2012). Body adiposity index (BAI) correlates with BMI and body fat pre- and post-bariatric surgery but is not an adequate substitute for BMI in severely obese women. *International Journal of Body Composition Research*, 10(1), 9-14.
- Greenberg, J. A., & Geliebter, A, (2012). Coffee, hunger, and peptide YY. Journal of the American College of Nutrition, 31(3), 160-166.
- Nolan, L. J., & Geliebter, A. (2012). Night eating is associated with emotional and external eating in college students. *Eating Behaviors*, 13(3), 202-206.
- Ochner, C. N., Laferrère, B., Afifi, L., Atalayer, D., Geliebter, A., & Teixeira, J. (2012). Neural responsivity to food cues in fasted and fed states pre and post gastric bypass surgery. *Neuroscience Research*, 74(2), 138-143.
- Ochner, C. N., Stice, E., Hutchins, E., Afifi, L., Geliebter, A., Hirsch, J., & Teixeira, J. (2012). Relation between changes in neural responsivity and reductions in desire to eat high-calorie foods following gastric bypass surgery. *Neuroscience*, 209, 128-135.
- Ungredda, T., Gluck, M. E., & Geliebter, A. (2012). Pathophysiological and neuroendocrine aspects of night eating syndrome. In J. D. Lundgren, K. C. Allison, & A. J. Stunkard (Eds), Night eating syndrome: Research, assessment, and treatment (pp. 27-39). New York, NY: Guilford Press.

Gill, Amarjit, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

- Gill, A., & Louis, D. (2012). Gender differences and factors that affect mutual fund investment decision of Western Canadian investors. *Al-Barkaat Journal of Finance & Management*, 4(2), 1-17.
- Gill, A., & Obradovich, J. (2012). Corporate governance, institutional ownership, and the decision to pay the amount of dividends: Evidence from USA. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 97, 60-71.
- Gill, A., & Obradovich, J. (2012). The impact of corporate governance and financial leverage on the value of American firms. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 91, 46-56.
- Gill, A., Biger, N., & Mathur, N. (2012). Determinants of equity share prices: Evidence from American firms. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 90, 176-192.
- Gill, A., Herbert, G., Mand, H. S., Sharma, S. P., & Mathur, N. (2012). Factors that influence Indian propensity to invest in the real estate market. *Journal of Finance and Investment Analysis*, 1(2), 137-156.
- Gill, A., Mand, H. S., & Sharma, S. P. (2012). The effects of corporate strategy and capital structure on firm performance: Evidence from Canada. *International Journal of Business Economics and Management Research*, 3(5), 80-92.
- Gill, A., Mand, H. S., Sharma, S. P., & Nagpal, V. (2012). Effects of empowerment of student educational satisfaction and commitment to continue studies: A study among Indian commerce students.

 International Journal of Business Economics and Management Research, 3(5), 68-79.
- Gill, A., Sharma, S. P., Mand, H. S., & Mathur, N. (2012). The relationship between corporate governance and the investment decision of small business firms in India. *Journal of Finance and Investment Analysis*, 1(2), 41-59.
- Gill, A., Sharma, S. P., & Mathur, N. (2012). The impact of debt policy on the investment decision of small business owners in India. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 97, 6-13.
- Gill, A. S., Mand, H. S., & Tibrewala, R. (2012). Factors that influence the decision of Indian investors to invest in the real estate market. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics, 100,* 112-121.
- Singh, I., Mand, H. S., & Gill, A. (2012). Determinants of capital structure in the Indian automobile industry. *International Journal of Business Economics and Management Research*, 3(2), 72-85.

Gochin, Miriam, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Gochin, M. (2012). A suite of modular fluorescence assays interrogate the human immunodeficiency virus Glycoprotein-41 coiled coil and assist in determining binding mechanism of low molecular weight fusion inhibitors. Assay and Drug Development Technologies, 10(5), 407-416.
- Holden, P. M., Kaur, H., Goyal, R., Gochin, M., & Rizzo, R. C. (2012). Footprint-based identification of viral entry inhibitors targeting HIVgp41.

 Bioorganic and Medicinal Chemistry Letters, 22(8), 3011-3016.
- Whitby, L. R., Boyle, K. E., Cai, L., Yu, X., Gochin, M., & Boger, D. L. (2012). Discovery of HIV fusion inhibitors targeting gp41 using a comprehensive -helix mimetic library. *Bioorganic and Medicinal Chemistry Letters*, 22(8), 2861-2865.

Gold, Ira, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Gold, I. (2012). Berish in America. Stand Magazine, 10(4).

Gold, I. (2012). Kick. Tugboat Magazine.

Gold, I. (2012). To buy and to hold. *Tugboat Magazine*.

Goldwasser, David, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

- Goldwasser, D. (2012). Defrosting Judaism. *Klal Perspectives Journal*, 1(3), 102-109.
- Goldwasser, D. (2012). *The addicted soul: The world of addiction*. Lakewood, NJ: Israel Bookshop Publications.

Graves, Jack, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Graves, J. (2012). Court litigation over arbitration agreements: Is it time for a new default rule? *American Review of International Arbitration*, 23, 113.
- Graves, J. (2012). Penalty clauses and the CISG. *Journal of Law & Commerce*, 30, 153.

Gugliucci, Alejandro, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Gugliucci, A, Caccavello, R., & Kimura S. (2012). Soluble receptor for advanced glycation end correlates negatively with BMI in patients with end-stage renal disease undergoing hemodialysis: A mechanism for the obesity paradox? *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 539.
- Gugliucci, A, Kotani, K., & Caccavello, R. (2012). Circulating soluble receptor for advanced glycation end products is inversely correlated to oxidized low-density lipoproteins in healthy participants. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 538.

- Gugliucci, A., Kotani, K., & Kimura, S. (2012). Paraoxonase 1 in chronic kidney failure. *Journal of Lipids*, [Article 726048].
- Kotani, K., Caccavello, R., Mutou, T., Yamada, T., Taniguchi, N., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Association between reactive oxygen metabolites and paraoxonase 1 activity during a physical activity increase intervention with older Japanese people. *Australasian Journal on Ageing*, 31(4), 222-226.
- Kotani, K., Caccavello, R., Taniguchi, N., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Circulating soluble receptor for advanced glycation end products is inversely correlated to oxidized low-density lipoproteins in asymptomatic subjects. The Journal of International Medical Research, 40(5), 1878-1883.
- Kotani, K., Yamada, T., Miyamoto, M., Ishibashi, S., Taniguchi, N., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Influence of atorvastatin on serum amyloid A-low density lipoprotein complex in hypercholesterolemic patients. *Pharmacological Reports, 64*(1), 212-216.
- Menini, T., Caccavello, R., Kimura, S., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Circulating soluble receptors for advanced glycation end products increase after a cerebrovascular accident and may be a marker for cerebral inflammation: A follow-up pilot study. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 540.
- Münch, G., Westcott, B., Menini, T., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Advanced glycation endproducts and their pathogenic roles in neurological disorders. *Amino Acids*, *42*(4), 1221-1236.
- Takada, C., Caccavello, R., Kimura, S., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Paraoxonase-1 and ischemia-modified albumin excursions after a cerebrovascular accident: A pilot study. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 539.

Gupta, Hari O., Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Gupta, H. O., Gupta, S., Carter, R. L., Mohammed, A., & Meek, R. (2012). Does orthopaedic surgical training induce hypertension? A pilot study. *Clinical Orthopaedics and Related Research*, 470(11), 3253-3260.

Gura, Mark, Graduate School of Education (New York)

- Gura, M. (2012). Down from the hallway bulletin board up on the web: Using technology to build a school-wide community of peer writers and readers. *The Scanner, 3*(2), 16-21.
- Gura, M. (2012). Learning to teach in Web 2.0. In D. Polly, C. Mims, & K. Persichitte (Eds.), *Developing technology-rich teacher education programs: Key issues* (pp. 104-117). Hershey, PA: IGI Global.
- Gura, M. (2012). Lego robotics: STEM sport of the mind. *Learning & Leading with Technology, 40*(1), 12-16.

Gurel, Demet, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Gurel, O., & Gurel, D. (2012). Observed Fibonacci sequences in the periodic table. [Supplemental material1], Biophysical Journal, 102(3), 270a.

Hansen, Paul R., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Hansen, P. R., Ma, J. D., & Atayee, R. S. (2012). Preliminary analysis of midlevel practitioners on pain and health-related quality of life and function for a palliative care service at a comprehensive cancer center. *Journal of Palliative Medicine*, 15(4), 388-389.

Hardy, Melanie, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Hardy, M., & Park, D. J. (2012). Case report: An atypical presentation of a lisfranc fracture. *Osteopathic Family Physician*, *4*(3), 85-87.

Hartwig, Walter C., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Yavari, M., Brinkley, G., Klapstein, K. D., Hartwig, W. C., Rao, R., & Hermel, E. (2012). Presence of the functional CASPASE-12 allele in Indian subpopulations. *International Journal of Immunogenetics*, 39(5), 389–393

Hendriksz, Tami, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Hendriksz, T., & Malouf, P. J. (2012). The changing demographics of oropharyngeal cancers: Implications for the management and prevention of human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch*, 7(5), 15-21.
- Malouf, P., Hendriksz, T., & Foy, J. (2012). Strategies for increasing adolescent compliance with vaccination against human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch*, 7(4), 17-22.

Henkelman, Wallace, College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Fildes, E. E., Wilson, M. A., Crawford, B. J., Kapella-Mshigeni, S., Wilson, L. A., & Henkelman, W. (2012). Tobacco quitlines in the United States. *Nursing Clinics of North America, 47*(1), 97-107.

Hensic, Lori, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Wilson, L. S., Hensic, L., Paoli, C. J., Basu, R., Christenson, M., Moskowitz, J. T., & Wara, D. (2012). The effect of prophylaxis on pediatric HIV costs. *AIDS Care*, *24*(1), 108-118.

Hermel, Evan, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Yavari, M., Brinkley, G., Klapstein, K. D., Hartwig, W. C., Rao, R., & Hermel, E. (2012). Presence of the functional CASPASE-12 allele in Indian subpopulations. *International Journal of Immunogenetics*, *39*(5), 389–393.

Hidayat, Levita, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Hidayat, L., Patel, S., & Veltri, K. (2012). Active-learning implementation in an advanced elective course on infectious diseases. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(5) [Article 87].
- Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Howard, Caroline, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

- Burckhardt, O., Hargiss, K., & Howard, C. (2012). The role of leadership and technology in successful and sustainable airline management. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(4), 16-30.
- Howard, C. (2012). Global impacts and implications of ICT applications and capabilities. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(2), i-ii.
- Howard, C. (2012). Organizational processes and strategy: Vital technologies. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(3), i-ii.
- Howard, C. (2012). Strategic information and outputs. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(1), i-ii.
- Lamp, S. A. Hargiss, K. M., & Howard, C. (2012) Information technology process improvement decision-making: An exploratory study from the perspective of process owners and process manager. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(2), 18-35.
- Peterson, D., & Howard, C. (2012). Electronic payment systems evaluation: A case study to examine system selection criteria and impacts.

 International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications, 3(1), 66-80.
- Shebanow, A., Perez, R., & Howard, C. (2012). The effect of firewall testing types on cloud security policies. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(3), 60-68.

Hruska, Jerome K., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Borgia, A. V., Hruska, J. K., & Braun, K. (2012). Double crush syndrome in the lower extremity: A case report. *Journal of the American Podiatric Medical Association*, 102(4), 330-333.

Ignoffo, Robert J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part I): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy, 24*(4), 12-120.
- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part II): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy, 24*(5), 149-159.

Indelicato, Joseph, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Somanah, J., Aruoma, O. I., Gunness, T. K., Kowelssur, S., Dambala, V., Daus, D., Indelicato, J. (2012). Effects of a short term supplementation of a fermented papaya preparation on biomarkers of diabetes mellitus in a randomized Mauritian population. [Supplemental material], S90-S97. Preventive Medicine, 54.

Ioudina, Marina, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. *FASEB Journal*, *26*, lb643.

Ip, Eric J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Bruno, C. B., Ip, E. J., Shah, B., & Linn, W. D. (2012). A mnemonic for pharmacy students to use in pharmacotherapy assessment. *The American Journal of Pharmacy Education, 76*(1).
- Ip, E. J., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Weightlifting's risky new trend: A case series of 41 Insulin users. *Current Sports Medicine Reports*, 1(4), 176-179.
- Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *2*(10), 910-919.
- Truong, H. B., & Ip, E. J. (2012). A review of Erythropoietin abuse: An analysis of effectiveness and safety in exercise. *Journal of Sports Medicine and Doping Studies*, 2(2).

Juhl, John H., Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Juhl, J. H. (2012). EHR boat not ready to sail in United States. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(5), 261-262.

Kadish, Alan H., Office of the President (New York)

- Koduri, H., Ng, J., Cokic, I., Aistrup, G. L., Gordon, D., Kadish, A. H., . . . Arora, R. (2012). Contribution of fibrosis and the autonomic nervous system to atrial fibrillation electrograms in heart failure. *Circulation: Arrhythmia and Electrophysiology, 5*(4), 640-649.
- Lahiri, M. K., Chicos, A., Bergner, D., Ng, J., Banthia, S., Kadish, A. H., . . . Goldberger, J. J. (2012). Recovery of heart rate variability and ventricular repolarization indices following exercise. *Annals of Noninvasive Electrocardiology, 17*(4), 349-360.
- Masoudi, F. A., Go, A. S., Magid, D. J., Cassidy-Bushrow, A. E., Doris, J. M., Kadish, A.H., ... Greenlee, R. T. (2012). Longitudinal study of implantable cardioverter-defibrillators: Methods and clinical characteristics of patients receiving implantable cardioverter-defibrillators for primary prevention in contemporary practice. *Circulation: Cardiovascular Quality and Outcomes, 5*(6), e78-e85.
- Ng, J., Passman, R. S., Arora, R., Kadish, A. H., & Goldberger, J. J. (2012). Paradoxical change in atrial fibrillation dominant frequencies with baroreflex-mediated parasympathetic stimulation with phenylephrine infusion. *Journal of Cardiovascular Electrophysiology, 23*(10), 1045-1050.
- Patel, R. B., Ilkhanoff, L., Ng, J., Chokshi, M., Mouchli, A., Chacko, S. J., Kadish, A. H. (2012). Clinical characteristics and prevalence of early repolarization associated with ventricular arrhythmias following acute st-elevation myocardial infarction. *American Journal of Cardiology*, 110(5), 615-620.
- Suinesiaputra, A., Cowan, B. R., Finn, J. P., Fonseca, C. G., Kadish, A. H., Lee, D. C., Young, A. A. (2012). Left ventricular segmentation challenge from cardiac MRI: A collation study. Statistical Atlases and Computational Models of the Heart. Imaging and Modelling Challenges: Lecture Notes in Computer Science, 7085, 88-97.

Kaganovskiy, Leon, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

- Kaganovskiy, L., & Lowman, M. (2012). Mathematical models of forest canopy for herbivory. In M. Lowman, T. D. Schowlter, & J. F. Franklin, Methods in forest canopy research. Berkeley, CA: University of California Press.
- Kaganovskiy, L., Khizroev, S., & Litvinov, D. (2012). Influence of low anisotropy inclusions on magnetization reversal in bit-patterned arrays. Journal of Applied Physics, 111(3) [Article 033924].

Karasik, Bradley, Graduate School of Social Work (New York)

Karasik, B. (2012). Does human capital investment impact the earning mobility of the near poor? (Doctoral dissertation, Yeshiva University).

Katz, Maya Balakirsky, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

- Katz, M. B. (2012). [Review of the book *A mahzor from worms: Art and religion in a medieval Jewish community*, by K. Kogman-Appel]. *AJS Review*, *36*(2), 343-345.
- Katz, M. B. (2012). The many movements of Chabad. *Sh'ma: A Journal of Jewish Responsibility, 43*(695), 13-14.

Kaufman, Michele B., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Kaufman, M. B., & Choy, M. (2012). Pregabalin and simvastatin: First report of a case of rhabdomyolysis. *P and T, 37*(10), 579-581.

Kaur, Hardeep, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Holden, P. M., Kaur, H., Goyal, R., Gochin, M., & Rizzo, R. C. (2012). Footprint-based identification of viral entry inhibitors targeting HIVgp41.

Bioorganic and Medicinal Chemistry Letters, 22(8), 3011-3016.

Kennedy, Deseriee, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Kennedy, D. (2012). The good mother: Mothering, feminism, and incarceration. *William & Mary Journal of Women & Law, 18,* 161.

Kim, Esther, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Kim, Grace K., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Kim, G. K., & Del Rosso, J. Q. (2012). Oral spironolactone in post-teenage female patients with acne vulgaris: Practical considerations for the clinician based on current data and clinical experience. Journal of Clinical and Aesthetic Dermatology, 5(3), 37-50.
- Kim, G. K., & Michaels, B. D. (2012). Post-adolescent acne in women: More common and more clinical considerations. Journal of Drugs in Dermatology, 11(6), 708-713.

Klapstein, Gloria J., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Broussard, G. J., Mytar, J., Li, R., & Klapstein, G. J. (2012). The role of inflammatory processes in Alzheimer's disease. *Inflammopharmacology*, 20(3), 109-126.

Klein, Richard, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Klein, R. (2012). New paths for the Court: Protections afforded juveniles

- under Miranda; effective assistance of counsel; and Habeas Corpus decisions of the Supreme Court's 2010/2011 term. *Touro Law Review*, 28, 353.
- Klein, R. (2012). Recent landmark criminal law decisions of the Supreme Court: The jurisprudence of the Supreme Court: Fair trial, juvenile justice, the death penalty, and the right to counsel. Saarbrücken, Germany: Lambert Academic Publishing.
- Klein, R. (2012). The role of defense counsel in ensuring a fair justice system. *The Champion*, 38.

Knapp, Katherine, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Shah, B. M., Gupchup, G. V., Borrego, M. E., Raisch, D. W., & Knapp, K. K. (2012). Depressive symptoms in patients with type 2 diabetes mellitus: Do stress and coping matter? *Stress and Health*, *28*(2), 111–122.

Kocherga, Boris, Touro College Libraries (New York)

Kocherga, B. (2012). At first there was a word: An essay. Simferopol, N1.

Kocherga, B. (2012). He is a poet: An essay about a poet Yuriy Vlodov. *Our Street, N151*(6).

Kopelman, Max, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Kopelman, M., & Vayndorf, M. (2012). Self-reflection on undergraduate teaching. *Academic Exchange*, *16*(4), 17-24.

Koplewitz, Laura, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Koplewitz, L. (2012). Leonardo's Dream of Wings. New York, NY: BMI.

Krishna, Bimal R., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Krishna, B. R. (2012). Pharmacology review book: Pharmacology-board essentials (2nd ed.). Henderson, NV: Touro University Nevada.

Kruger, Tiffany L., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Kruger, T. L., & Myint, S. A. (2012). Silent sinus syndrome and scuba diving: Case report and literature review. *Clinical and Surgical Ophthalmology*, 30(1), 18-22.

Kwestel, Sidney, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Kwestel, S. (2012). Sale of goods contract not to be performed within a year: Is the Uniform Commercial Code statute of frauds provision exclusive? *UCC Bulletin, 76,* 1.

Legg, Timothy, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

- Legg, T. J. (2012). Credentialing for the activity professional: Taking the next step. *Activity Directors Quarterly for Alzheimer's & Other Dementias*, 13(1), 39-46.
- Legg, T. J. (2012). Oral care in older adults with dementia: Challenges and approaches. *Journal of Gerontological Nursing*, 38(8), 10-13.
- Legg, T. J., & Buettner, L. L. (2012). Anything but recreation: Universal problems associated with the provision of meaningful recreation in long-term care facilities, Part 2: Nursing care comes first. *Activity Directors Quarterly for Alzheimer's & Other Dementias, 13*(1), 33-38.
- Legg, T. J., & Nazarchuk, S. (2012). Professional characteristics of deficiency citations at F-248 in skilled nursing facilities in the United States. American Journal of Recreation Therapy, 11(2), 32-38.

Leon, Tonia, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Leon, T. (2012). Sometimes, Van Gogh. PPA Literary Review, 15.

Levine, Eric, Office of Institutional Advancement (New York)

Levine, E. (2012). Contentious politics and the Jewish community. *Sh'ma: A Journal of Jewish Responsibility, 43*(695), 6-7.

Levine, Samuel, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Levine, S. (2012). A look at the establishment clause through the prism of religious perspectives: Religious majorities, religious minorities, and nonbelievers. *Chicago-Kent Law Review, 87*, 775.

Levy, David, Touro College Libraries (New York)

- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book The Digital Dead Sea Scrolls]. Choice Reviews Online.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Biblical outlook: Topics in Jewish philosophy*, by S. Polacheck]. *Catholic Library World*, 83(1), 54-55.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Jew in the art of the Italian Renaissance*, by D. E. Katz]. *Journal of Jewish Identities*, 5(2), 100-102.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book The Cambridge history of Jewish philosophy: From antiquity through the seventeenth century]. Choice Reviews Online.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Cambridge history of Jewish philosophy: The modern era*]. Choice Reviews Online.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Oxford dictionary of the Jewish religion*]. Choice Reviews Online.

Lewyn, Michael, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Lewyn, M. (2012). A Libertarian smart growth agenda: How to limit sprawl without limiting property rights. Germany: Lambert Academic Publishing.
- Lewyn, M. (2012). Sprawl in Canada and the United States. *The Urban Lawyer, 44*(1), 85-133.

Lindfelt, Tristan, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part I): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy*, 24(4), 112-120.
- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part II): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy*, 4(5), 149-159.

Litchfield, Anne, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Kaufman, C. E., Litchfield, A., Schupman, E., & Mitchell, C. M. (2012). Circle of life HIV/AIDS-prevention intervention for American Indian and Alaska native youth. American Indian and Alaska Native Mental Health Research, 19(1), 140-153.

Loewy, Zvi, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Barros, S. P., Al-Tarawneh, S. K., Bencharit, S., Loewy, Z., Gendreau, L., & Offenbacher, S. (2012). Salivary cytokines and levels in denture stomatitis: An exploratory case control study. *Open Journal of Stomatology*, 2(4), 326-333.
- Bencharit, S., Altarawneh, S. K., Baxter, S. S., Carlson, J., Ross, G. F., Border, M. B., Loewy, Z. (2012). Elucidating role of salivary proteins in denture stomatitis using a proteomic approach. *Molecular Biosystems*, 8(12), 3216-3223.
- Offenbacher, S., Barros, S. P., Altarawneh, S., Beck, J., & Loewy, Z. G. (2012). Impact of tooth loss on oral and systemic health. *General Dentistry*, 60(6), 494-500.
- Offenbacher, S., Beck, J. D., Barros, S. P., Suruki, R. Y., & Loewy, Z. G. (2012).

 Obstructive airway disease and edentulism in the atherosclerosis risk in communitites (ARIC) study. *BMJ Open, 2*(6) [Article e001615].
- Ramage, G., Zalewska, A., Cameron, D. A., Sherry, L., Murray, C., Finnegan, M. B., Loewy, Z. G. (2012). A comparative in vitro study of two denture cleaning techniques as an effective strategy for inhibiting Candida albicans biofilms on denture surfaces and reducing inflammation. *Journal of Prosthodontics*, 21(7), 516-522.

Losapio, Giuliana, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Comerchero, V., & Losapio, G. (2012). Pathways to academic careers for school psychologists. *School Psychology: From Science to Practice, 5*(2), 29-35.

Lu, Debbie H., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *32*(10), 910-919.

Luel, Steven, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Luel, S. A. (2012). [Review of the book Beautiful souls, by E. Press]. *Jewish Book World*, *30*(2), 46.

Magel, John R., School of Health Sciences (New York)

Burke, C., & Magel, J. R. (2012). The effects of a 6-minute endurance walk on selected gait characteristics in individuals with multiple sclerosis. *International Journal of MS Care, 14*, (Suppl. 2), 78-79.

Maldonado, Ana, College of Education and Health Sciences, Touro University California (TUC)

LaBarbera, D., Kiersma, M., Yoder, M., Maldonado, A., & Poling D. (2012). Fort Wayne area interprofessional consortium for health care education: Interprofessional education seminar series. *MedEdPORTAL Online*.

Malouf, Philip, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Hendriksz, T., & Malouf, P. J. (2012). The changing demographics of oropharyngeal cancers: Implications for the management and prevention of human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch, 7*(5), 15-21.

Malouf, P., Hendriksz, T., & Foy, J. (2012). Strategies for increasing adolescent compliance with vaccination against human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch*, 7(4), 17-22.

Marreez, Yehia M., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology*, *5*(9), 991-995.

Mawhinney, Thomas, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Mawhinney, T. S. (2012). The nonconformist. *Insights on Learning Disabilities*, 9(2), 37-41.

McCormick, Alison A., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Kemnade, J. O., Seethammagari, M., Narayanan, P., Levitt, J. M., McCormick, A. A., & Spencer, D. M. (2012). Off-the-shelf adenoviral-mediated immunotherapy via bicistronic expression of tumor antigen and iMyD88/CD40 adjuvant. *Molecular Therapy*, 20(7), 1462-1471.

Menini, Teresita, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Menini, T., Caccavello, R., Kimura, S., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Circulating soluble receptors for advanced glycation end products increase after a cerebrovascular accident and may be a marker for cerebral inflammation: A follow-up pilot study. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association, 112*(8), 540.
- Münch, G., Westcott, B., Menini, T., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Advanced glycation endproducts and their pathogenic roles in neurological disorders. *Amino Acids*, *42*(4), 1221-1236.

Meyer, Patricia M., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Meyer, P. M., & Gustowski, S. M. (2012). Osteopathic manipulative treatment to resolve head and neck pain after tooth extraction. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(7), 457-460.

Michaels, Brent D., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Kim, G. K., & Michaels, B. D. (2012). Post-adolescent acne in women: More common and more clinical considerations. *Journal of Drugs in Dermatology*, 11(6), 708-713.
- Michaels, B. D., & Del Rosso, J. Q. (2012). Tinea capitis in infants: Recognition, evaluation, and management suggestions. *Journal of Clinical and Aesthetic Dermatology, 5*(2), 49-59.

Molinsky, Rivka, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Costa, D., Molinsky, R., & Sauerwald, C. (2012). Collaborative intraprofessional education with occupational therapy and occupational therapy assistant students. *OT Practice*, *17*(21), CE1-CE8.

Morris, Jeffrey, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Morris, J. (2012). On the occasion of Leon Lazer's 90th birthday. *Touro Law Review*, 28, 551.

Nguyen, Quang T., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Nguyen, Q. T., Anderson, S. R., Sanders, L., & Nguyen, L. D. (2012). Managing

hypertension in the elderly: A common chronic disease with increasing age. *American Health and Drug Benefits, 5*(3), 146-153.

Nguyen, Q. T., Sanders, L., Michael, A. P., Anderson, S. R., Nguyen, L. D., & Johnson, Z. A. (2012). Diabetes medications and cancer risk: Review of the literature. *American Health and Drug Benefits*, *5*(4), 221-229.

Nikolakakos, Elaine, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Nikolakakos, E., & Bellavia, T. D. (2012). *Dasha, Priscilla and the talent show:*Bullying stops here! New York: Wayland Publishing.

Nikolakakos, E., Reeves, J., & Shuch, S. (2012). An examination of the cause of grade inflation in a teacher education program and implications for practice. *College and University*, 87(3), 2-13.

November, Yehoshua, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

November, Y. (2012). A few feet beneath the surface. Blue Lyra Review, 1(2).

November, Y. (2012). A man who has suffered. *Virginia Quarterly Review,* 88(2), 219.

November, Y. (2012). Before I took up this journey. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). Cleaning out Zaide's apartment. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). G-d's optimism. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). I made a decision. Salamander, 18(1).

November, Y. (2012). In the unseeable world. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). Live like the ark in the holy of holies. Salamander, 18(1).

November, Y. (2012). The Arizal's mikvah. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). The lower realm. Zeek: A Journal of Jewish Thought and Culture.

November, Y. (2012). To come back. Salamander, 18(1).

November, Y. (2012). Two worlds exist. *Virginia Quarterly Review, 88*(2), 222-224.

November, Y. (2012). You stood beneath a streetlight waving goodbye. *Virginia Quarterly Review, 88*(2), 220-221.

November, Y. (2012). Young men become chassidic. Blue Lyra Review, 1(2).

Nowak, Ann, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Nowak, A. (2012). Tough love: The law school that required its students to learn good grammar. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1369.

Orentlicher, Meira, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Olson, L. J., & Orentlicher, M. L. (2012). CE on CD: Autism topics part II:

Occupational therapy service provision in an educational context:

Topic 4: Transition from school to adult life for youth with ASD.

Bethesda, MD: AOTA Press.

Orrison, William W. Jr., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Roach, C. J., Russell, C. L., Hanson, E. H., Bluett, B., & Orrison, W. W., Jr. (2012). Appearance and impact of post-operative intracranial clips and coils on whole-brain CT angiography and perfusion. *European Journal of Radiology*, 81(5), 960-967.

Patel, Shreya, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Patel, S., & Veltri, K. (2012). Active-learning implementation in an advanced elective course on infectious diseases. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(5) [Article 87].

Peikes, Meyer, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Sahay, S., ZviDavis, H., & Peikes, M. (2012). Earnings management and auditor quality. *Accounting and Finance Research*, 1(1), 38-52.

Perry, Paul J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Ip, E. J., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Weightlifting's risky new trend: A case series of 41 insulin users. *Current Sports Medicine Reports*, 1(4), 176-179.
- Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *32*(10), 910-919.
- Perry, P. J., & Wilborn, C. A. (2012). Serotonin syndrome vs. neuroleptic malignant syndrome: A contrast of causes, diagnoses, and management. *Annals of Clinical Psychiatry*, 24(2), 155-162.
- Phan, H. M., Yoshizuka, K., Murry, D. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Drug testing in the workplace. *Pharmacotherapy*, 32(7), 649-656.
- Yoshizuka, K. I., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The association between pharmacologic drug intoxication and forensic-specific intent. *Journal of Pharmacy Practice*, *5*(1), 50-60.

Pino, Maria, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Patel, M. R., Pandya, K. G., Lau-Cam, C. A., Singh, S., Pino, M. A., Billack, B., Degenhardt, K. (2012). Design and synthesis of N-Substituted Indazole-3-Carboxamides as Poly (ADP-ribose) polymerase-1 (PARP-1) inhibitors. *Chemical Biology & Drug Design*, 79(4), 488-496.

Polyakov, Aleksandr, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Gurvitch, M. A., Polyakov, A., Luryi, S., & Shabalov, A. (2012). U.S. Patent No. 8,158,941. Washington, DC: U.S. Patent and Trademark Office.

Post, Deborah W., Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Post, D. W. (2012). Contract and dispossession. *Columbia Journal of Race & Law, 1, 418.*

Precin, Pat, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Precin, P., Otto, M., Popalzai, K., & Samuel, M. (2012). The role for occupational therapists in community mobility training for people with autism spectrum disorders. *Occupational Therapy in Mental Health*, 28(2), 129-146.

Primavera, Louis, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Pascale, R., Primavera, L. H., & Roach, W. (2012). *The retirement maze: What you should know before and after you retire*. Lanham, MD: Rowman & Littlefield Publishers.

Probstein, Ian, E. New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

- Bernstein, C. (2012). Chimera (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Zhurnal Poetov* [Poets' Journal], *9*(41), 20.
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Human abstract (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Okno* [Window], 10(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Poem (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Thank you for saying thank you (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Okno* [Window], *10*(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Verdi and postmodernism (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Okno* [Window], *10*(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Whose language (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Zhurnal Poetov* [Poets' Journal], *9*(41), 20.
- Coleridge, S. T. (2012). Poems (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Poberezh'e* [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac], 20.
- Eliot, T. S. (2012). Poems (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Okno [Window], 9.
- Keats, J. (2012). Poems (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Poberezh'e* [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac], 20.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). 10 January 1934 (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 12.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). Amidst the crowd, bearded and deep in thought (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 14.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). He conducted the orchestra of the Caucasian peaks (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 14.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). To the memory of Andrei Bely (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 11.

- Mandelstam, O. (2012). When a soul, shy and fast (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 13.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). A junkman (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 21.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). A moon crescent rolls down the sky (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 22.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). A silver corvette (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 24.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Atlantis (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 17.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Dialogue (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Metamorphoses, 20*(1), 48-51.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). For Arefiev (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 21.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). I've gone a long way (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 24.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Lemon-seller (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Metamorphoses,* 20(1), 48-51.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Lamarck (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Metamorphoses,* 20(1), 76-79.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Notturno (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 15.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Notturno I (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 16.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Once there was hellas on earth (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 18.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Swinging of street lamps (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 20.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The bells (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 17.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The bridge with Griffons: Benvenuto Cellini (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 19.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The flags are the color of blood clots (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 22.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The night exploded like a cloudy cocoon (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 23.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). White night: A sun-bird is flying away (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 16.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). White night: As soon as the sky fades (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 15.

- Pound, E. (2012). Pisan Cantos (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Gvideon 2, 107-169.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Golaya Pravda [Naked truth]. Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). O poetike knigi Zjutkii Krizis Syper star [On the poetics of Andrei A. Voznesensky's book Hellish Crisis Super Star]. *Zhurnal Poetov* [Poets' Journal], *10*(42), 12-13.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Otseki vse lishnee [Cut off everything extra]. Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Te kto guliyaet s sobakami po nocham [Those who walk dogs at night]. Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). A selection of poems in Russian. Okno[Window], 9.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). A thing of beauty is a joy forever: Introduction to Keats. *Poberezh'e [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac]*, 20.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Begi ditya, begi [Run, child, run]. New Review, 262.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Blagodat' [Bliss]. Zhurnal Poetov [Poets' Journal], 5(37), 13.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Dzhin vypushhenniy iz butylki [A genie released from the bottle]. *Poberezh'e [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac]*, 20.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Esli slyshat' ne mozhesh', xotya by podslyshaj [If you can't hear, just overhear]. *New Review*, 262.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Zimopis' vremennyx let [Wintertales of transitional years]. *Textonly*, *37*(2'12).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Ne montazh, ne fanera, zhivoj jefir [Not a cut, not a synk, it's live]. *New Review*, 262.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). O poeticheskom nachale I duxovnom nachale v pojezii Ludmily Vaguninoj [On poetic and spiritual sources in Ludmila Vagurina's poetry]. *Lenore*, 110-113.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Stixi [Poems]. Novy Zhurnal [New Journal], 269, 6
- Wordsworth, W. (2012). Ode: Intimations of immortality (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Poberezh'e [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac]*, 20.

Qureshi, Mahboob, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin-induced inhibition of DC polarization toward pDC is enhanced in the presence of RSV infection. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.
- Durre, K., Wu, S., Qureshi, N., Beal, B., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Role of NKT cell in the regulation of antigen presenting cell-function during RSV infection [Supplemental material]. *The Journal of Immunology*, 188, 175.5.
- Kurkjian, C., Hollifield, M., Lines, J. L., Rogosky, A., Empey, K. M., Qureshi, M., Garvy, B. A. (2012). Alveolar macrophages in neonatal mice are

- inherently unresponsive to Pneumocystis murina infection. *Infection and Immunity, 80*(8), 2835-2846.
- Wu, S., Pietras, N., Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin enhances MHC-II expression on RSV-infected lung antigen presenting cells in an NKT-dependent mechanism. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.

Ray, Dipan, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Shrewsbury, R., Augustine, S., Birnie, C., Nagel, K., Ray, D., Ruble, J., Adamsg, J. A. (2012). Assessment and recommendations of compounding education in AACP member institutions. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(7) [Article S9].

Rehfield, Patricia L., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Bramstedt, K. A., Moolla, A., & Rehfield, P. L. (2012). Use of standardized patients to teach medical students about living organ donation. *Progress in Transplantation*, 22(1), 86-90.

Roque, Rouel S., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology*, *5*(9), 991-995.

Rosenberg, Menahem, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Morey, M. R., & Rosenberg, M. (2012). Using annual panel data to examine the Monday effect. *Journal of Applied Business Research*, 28(4), 595-604.

Roy, William, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology, 5*(9), 991-995.

Rumore, Martha M., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Patel, Y., & Rumore, M. M. (2012). Hydroxyprogesterone caproate injection (makena) one year later: To compound or not to compound-that is the question. *Pharmacy and Therapeutics*, *37*(7), 405-411.
- Rumore, M. M., & Vaidean, G. D. (2012). Development of a risk assessment tool for falls prevention in hospital inpatients based on the Medication Appropriateness Index (MAI) and Modified Beer's Criteria. *Innovations in Pharmacy*, 3(1) [Article 73].

Patel, M., Rumore, M. M. (2012). Anaphylaxis with tissue plasminogen activator: Case report and literature review. *Blood Coagulation & Fibrinolysis*, 23(6), 568-570.

Salbu, Rebecca, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Cohen, K. R., Frank, J., Salbu, R. L., & Israel, I. (2012). Pruritus in the elderly: Clinical approaches to the improvement of quality of life. *Pharmacy and Therapeutics*, *37*(4), 227-239.
- Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Salkin, Patricia E., Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Dernbach, J. C., Salkin, P. E., & Brown, D. A. (2012). Sustainability as a means of improving environmental justice. *Journal of Sustainability and Environmental Law, 19*, 1.
- Hirokawa, K. H., & Salkin, P. E. (2012). *Greening local government*. Chicago, IL: American Bar Association.
- Nolon, J. R., & Salkin, P. E. (2012). Land use and sustainable development law: Cases and materials. Eagan, MN: Thomson West.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). [Contributor]. In J. C. Dernbach (Ed.), *Acting as if tomorrow matters*. Washington, DC: Environmental Law Institute.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). Foreward. Albany Government Law Review, 5, vii.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). Honey, it's all the buzz: Regulating neighborhood bee hives. Boston College Environmental Affairs Law Review, 39, 55.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). *New York zoning law and practice* (4th ed.). Eagan, MN: Thomson West.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). The key to unlocking the power of small scale renewable energy: Local land use regulation. Florida State University Journal of Land Use & Environmental Law, 27, 339.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). The quiet revolution and federalism: Into the future. *John Marshall Law Review, 45*, 253.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). Zoning and planning law handbook (2012 ed.). Eagan, MN: Thomson West.
- Salkin, P. E., & Gottlieb, C. (2012). Engaging deliberative democracy at the grassroots: Prioritizing the effects of the fiscal crisis at the local government level. *Fordham Urban Law Journal*, 39, 727.
- Salkin, P. E., & Gross, D. (2012). International comparative property rights: A cross-cultural discipline comes of age. *The Brigham-Kanner Property Rights Conference Journal*, 1, 41.
- Salkin, P. E., & Gross, H. F. (2012). Paperless government: Moving toward sustainability. In P. E. Salkin & K. H. Hirokawa (Eds.), *Greening local*

- government. Chicago, IL: American Bar Association.
- Salkin, P. E., & Kansler, Z. (2012). Ensuring the public trust at the municipal level: Inspectors General enter the mix. *Albany Law Review, 75*, 95.
- Salkin, P. E., & Lavine, A. (2012). The judiciary and judicial reform. In G. Benjamin (Ed.), *The Oxford handbook of New York State government and politics* (pp. 357-383). New York, NY: Oxford University Press.
- Salkin, P. E., Grady, G., Mueller, N., & Herendeen, S. (2012). Government 'green' requirements and 'LEEDigation'. *Real Estate Law Journal, 40*, 496.

Schwartz, April, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Hunter, M. B., & Schwartz, A. (2012). Indian law specialties in ABA accredited law schools. *American Indian Law Center* (online).

Schwartz, Martin. A., Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Schwartz, M. A., & Nicodemo, J. (2012). Impeachment methods illustrated: Movies, novels, and high profile cases. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 55.
- Schwartz, M. A., & Pratt, G. C. (2012). Section 1983 litigation: Jury instructions (Vol. 4). Gaithersburg, MD: Aspen Publishers.
- Schwartz, M. A., Merritt, D. J., & Young, W. G. (2012). Trial evidence 2011: Advocacy, analysis & illustrations. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1.

Schwarz, Jean-Marc, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Cox, C. L., Stanhope, K. L., Schwarz, J. M., Graham, J. L., Hatcher, B., Griffen, S. C., Keim, N. L. (2012). Consumption of fructose-sweetened beverages for 10 weeks reduces net fat oxidation and energy expenditure in overweight/obese men and women. *European Journal of Clinical Nutrition*, 66(2), 201-208.
- Cox, C. L., Stanhope, K. L., Schwarz, J. M., Graham, J. L., Hatcher, B., Griffen, S. C., Havel, P. J. (2012). Consumption of fructose- but not glucose-sweetened beverages for 10 weeks increases circulating concentrations of uric acid, retinol binding protein-4, and gamma-glutamyl transferase activity in overweight/obese humans. *Nutrition & Metabolism, 9*(68), 1-10.

Shah, Bijal, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Bruno, C. B., Ip, E. J., Shah, B., & Linn, W. D. (2012). A mnemonic for pharmacy students to use in pharmacotherapy assessment. *The American Journal of Pharmacy Education*, *76*(1).
- Shah, B. M., Gupchup, G. V., Borrego, M. E., Raisch, D. W., & Knapp, K. K. (2012). Depressive symptoms in patients with type 2 diabetes mellitus: Do stress and coping matter? *Stress and Health*, *28*(2), 111–122.

Shaw, Gary, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Shaw, G. (2012). A heretical view of teaching: A contrarian looks at teaching, the Carnegie Report, and best practices. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1239.

Silver, Marjorie, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Silver, M. (2012). Humanism goes to law school. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1141.

Silver, Theodore, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Silver, T., & Hochberg, S. (2012). The Glannon guide to contracts: Learning contracts through multiple-choice questions and analysis. New York, NY: Wolters Kluwer Law & Business.

Sonpal, Niket, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

- Kothari, T. H., Haber, G., Sonpal, N., & Karanth, N. (2012). The over-the-scope clip system: A novel technique for gastrocutaneous fistula closure: The first North American experience. *Canadian Journal of Gastroenterology, 26*(4), 193-195.hh
- Vinod, J., Vadada, D., Korelitz, B. I., Sonpal, N., Panagopoulos, G., & Baiocco, P. (2012). The effect of antiplatelet therapy in patients with inflammatory bowel disease. *Journal of Clinical Gastroenterology*, 46(6), 527-529.

Steen, Carol, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Steen, C. (2012). Synesthesia: Seeing the world differently. *Épistemocritique*, 11.

Stern, Robert, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

- Erickson, M., & Stern, R. (2012). Chain gangs: New aspects of hyaluronan metabolism. *Biochemistry Research International* [Article ID 893947].
- Silverstein, S. M., Greenbaum, S., & Stern, R. (2012). Hyaluronidase in ophthalmology. *Journal of Applied Research*, 12(1), 1-13.
- Wahby, A., DiCaprio, K. D., & Stern, R. (2012). Hyaluronan outside and inside the skin. In M. Loden & H. I. Maibach (Eds.), *Treatment of dry skin syndrome: The art and science of moisturizers* (pp. 459-472). Germany: Springer.

Subotnik, Daniel, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Subotnik, D. (2012). Peacemaking and provocation: A response to Professor Tracey Jean Boisseau. *Akron Law Review, 45*, 941.
- Subotnik, D. (2012). The Duke rape case five years later: Lessons for the academy, the media, and the criminal justice system. *Akron Law Review, 45*, 883.

Sullivan, Maureen, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Syphus, Dallin, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. *FASEB Journal*, *26*, lb643.

Tabaei, Sara, Touro College Libraries (New York)

Kleyman, E. Z., & Tabaei, S. (2012). Information literacy needs in graduate-level health sciences education. *The Journal of Physician Assistant Education*, 23(2), 36-41.

Toder, Eric, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. *FASEB Journal*, *26*, lb643.

Toom, Anna, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Toom, A. (2012). Integrative education of the 21st century: Teaching psychology with the use of literature and informational technology. 2012 Hong Kong International Conference on Education, Psychology, and Society, 418-426 [Article 169].

Vaidean, Georgeta D., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Ferreira, A., Ramalho, M., de Campos, R. O., Heredia, V., Roque, A., Vaidean, G. D., & Semelka, R. C. (2012). Hepatic sarcoidosis: MR appearances in patients with chronic liver disease. *Magnetic Resonance Imaging*, 31(3), 432-438.

Rumore, M. M., & Vaidean, G. D. (2012). Development of a risk assessment tool for falls prevention in hospital inpatients based on the Medication Appropriateness Index (MAI) and Modified Beer's Criteria. *Innovations in Pharmacy, 3*(1) [Article 73].

Vansal, Sandeep, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Vayndorf, Markus, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Kopelman, M., & Vayndorf, M. (2012). Self-reflection on undergraduate teaching. *Academic Exchange*, *16*(4), 17-24.

Velasco-Mondragon, Eduardo, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Amen-Ra, N. S., Velasco-Mondragon, E., Hossain, M. B., & Bronner, Y. (2012). Energy expenditure differs between black and white Americans: Implications for obesity prevention research. *Food and Nutrition Sciences*, *3*(7), 914-924.
- Velasco-Mondragon, E., Lindong, I., & Kamangar, F. (2012). Determinants of anti-hepatitis A antibody seroprevalence in 2- to 19-year-olds in the USA using NHANES 2007-2008. *Epidemiology and Infection, 140*(3), 417-425.

Veltri, Keith, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Hidayat, L., Patel, S., & Veltri, K. (2012). Active-learning implementation in an advanced elective course on infectious diseases. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(5) [Article 87].
- Veltri, K., Yaghdjian, V., Morgan-Joseph, T., Prlesi, L., & Rudnick, E. (2012). Hospital emergency preparedness: Push-POD operation and pharmacists as immunizers. *Journal of the American Pharmacists Association*, *52*(1), 81-85.

Verbit, Mervin F., Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Verbit, M. F. (2012). American Jews: More right than left on the peace process. *Jewish Political Studies Review, 24*(1), 45-58.

Yoshizuka, Keith, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Phan, H. M., Yoshizuka, K., Murry, D. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Drug testing in the workplace. *Pharmacotherapy*, 32(7), 649-656.
- Yoshizuka, K. I., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The association between pharmacologic drug intoxication and forensic-specific intent. *Journal of Pharmacy Practice*, 25(1), 50-60.

Yu, Junhua, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Haroutiunian, S., Donaldson, G., Yu, J., & Lipman, A. G. (2012). Development and validation of shortened, restructured treatment outcomes in pain survey instrument (the S-TOPS) for assessment of individual pain patients' health-related quality of life. *Pain*, *153*(8), 1593-1601.
- Heilbrun, M. E., Yu, J., Smith, K. J., Dechet, C. B., Zagoria, R. J., & Roberts, M. S. (2012). The cost-effectiveness of immediate treatment,

percutaneous biopsy, and active surveillance in the management of very small solid renal masses: Evidence from a Markov Model. *The Journal of Urology, 187*(1), 39–43.

Zablotsky, Peter, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Zablotsky, P. (2012). Considering the libel trial of Emile Zola in light of contemporary defamation doctrine. *Touro Law Review, 29*, 101.

Zablotsky, P., & Vakili, S. (2012). Corporations in conflict. *Los Angeles Lawyer*, 20.

Zelnick, Jennifer, Graduate School of Social Work (New York)

Zelnick, J. R. (2012). [Review of the book Casino women: Courage in unexpected places, by S. Chandler and J. B. Jones.]. *Journal of Sociology & Social Welfare*, 39(4), 185-188.

Zerovnik, Greg, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

Zerovnik, G. (2012). *Engaging media content and fluid intelligence*. Saarsbrucken, Germany: Lambert Academic Publishing.

Zhang, Frank, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. *FASEB Journal*, *26*, lb643.

2012 PUBLICATIONS BY SCHOOL OF STUDY

Office of the President

Kadish, Alan H., Office of the President (New York)

- Koduri, H., Ng, J., Cokic, I., Aistrup, G. L., Gordon, D., Kadish, A. H., . . . Arora, R. (2012). Contribution of fibrosis and the autonomic nervous system to atrial fibrillation electrograms in heart failure. *Circulation: Arrhythmia and Electrophysiology, 5*(4), 640-649.
- Lahiri, M. K., Chicos, A., Bergner, D., Ng, J., Banthia, S., Kadish, A. H., . . . Goldberger, J. J. (2012). Recovery of heart rate variability and ventricular repolarization indices following exercise. *Annals of Noninvasive Electrocardiology, 17*(4), 349-360.
- Masoudi, F. A., Go, A. S., Magid, D. J., Cassidy-Bushrow, A. E., Doris, J. M., Kadish, A.H., . . . Greenlee, R. T. (2012). Longitudinal study of implantable cardioverter-defibrillators: Methods and clinical characteristics of patients receiving implantable cardioverter-defibrillators for primary prevention in contemporary practice. *Circulation: Cardiovascular Quality and Outcomes, 5*(6), e78-e85.
- Ng, J., Passman, R. S., Arora, R., Kadish, A. H., & Goldberger, J. J. (2012). Paradoxical change in atrial fibrillation dominant frequencies with baroreflex-mediated parasympathetic stimulation with phenylephrine infusion. *Journal of Cardiovascular Electrophysiology, 23*(10), 1045-1050.
- Patel, R. B., Ilkhanoff, L., Ng, J., Chokshi, M., Mouchli, A., Chacko, S. J., Kadish, A. H. (2012). Clinical characteristics and prevalence of early repolarization associated with ventricular arrhythmias following acute st-elevation myocardial infarction. *American Journal of Cardiology*, 110(5), 615-620.
- Suinesiaputra, A., Cowan, B. R., Finn, J. P., Fonseca, C. G., Kadish, A. H., Lee, D. C., Young, A. A. (2012). Left ventricular segmentation challenge from cardiac MRI: A collation study. Statistical Atlases and Computational Models of the Heart. Imaging and Modelling Challenges: Lecture Notes in Computer Science, 7085, 88-97.

Office of Institutional Advancement (New York)

Levine, Eric, Office of Institutional Advancement (New York)

Levine, E. (2012). Contentious politics and the Jewish community. Sh'ma: A Journal of Jewish Responsibility, 43(695), 6-7.

Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Castagno, Reuben, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Cardalda, E. B. & Costantino, G. (2012). *Cross cultural research using the TEMAS test with Hispanic children*. R. M. Castagno & M. Rodriguez Berríos (Eds.). San Francisco, CA: Scribd.

Comerchero, Victoria, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

- Comerchero, V., & Losapio, G. (2012). Pathways to academic careers for school psychologists. *School Psychology: From Science to Practice, 5*(2), 29-35.
- Proctor, S. P., Zibulsky, J., & Comerchero, V. (2012). Fostering the development of future school psychology academics: The value of the School Psychology Research Collaboration Conference. *Trainers Forum:*Journal of the Trainer's of School Psychologists, 31(1), 21-29.

Costantino, Giuseppe, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Cardalda, E. B. & Costantino, G. (2012). *Cross cultural research using the TEMAS test with Hispanic children*. R. M. Castagno & M. Rodriguez Berríos (Eds.). San Francisco, CA: Scribd.

Gelfand, Jessica T., Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Gelfand, S. A., & Gelfand, J. T. (2012). Psychometric functions for shortened administrations of a speech recognition approach using Tri-Word presentations and phonemic scoring. *Journal of Speech, Language, and Hearing Research, 55*(3), 879-891.

Losapio, Giuliana, Graduate School of Psychology (New York)

Comerchero, V., & Losapio, G. (2012). Pathways to academic careers for school psychologists. *School Psychology: From Science to Practice, 5*(2), 29-35.

Graduate School of Business (New York)

Brock, Sabra, Graduate School of Business (New York)

- Brock, S., & Abel, A. L. (2012). Creating a learning climate for the 21st century: Applying transformative learning to teaching methods in business schools. *Transformative Dialogues*, *5*(3), 1-16.
- Brock, S., Florescu, I., & Teran, L. (2012). Tools for change: An examination of transformative learning and its precursor steps in undergraduate students. *ISRN Education*, Article ID 234125.

Graduate School of Education (New York)

Bearse, Carol, Graduate School of Education (New York)

- Bearse, C. I. (2012). Poetry for English language learners. *TESOL Connections*, 1-5.
- Bearse, C. I., & DeJong, E. (2012). Dual language programs as a strand within a secondary school: Dilemmas of school organization and the TWI mission. *International Journal of Bilingual Education and Bilingualism* (online).
- Bearse, C. I., & Strassfeld, B. (2012). Uncovering the math curriculum using vocabulary and comprehension strategies. *Idiom, 42*(2), 4-5.

Bellavia, Timothy, Graduate School of Education (New York)

- Bellavia, T. D., curator. (2012). American Girl: My mom, my doll and me. Greenwich, CT: Greenwich Historical Society.
- Nikolakakos, E., & Bellavia, T. D. (2012). *Dasha, Priscilla and the talent show:*Bullying stops here! New York: Wayland Publishing.

Cerniglia, Ellen, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Cerniglia, E. (2012). Implementing research-based curricula in pre-k through 3 grade classrooms: Take a lesson from the way we teach young children. *Young Children*, *67*(5), 72-75.

Chen, Shu Jen, Graduate School of Education (New York)

- Chen, S. J. (2012). Building a big dream by beginning with a small dream. *Idiom*, 41(4), 10-11.
- Chen, S. J. (2012). [Review of the book *The evolution of human language: Biolinguistic perspectives*, by R. K. Larson, V. Déprez, & H. Yamakido]. *Critical Inquiry in Language Studies, 1-6.*

Gura, Mark, Graduate School of Education (New York)

- Gura, M. (2012). Down from the hallway bulletin board up on the web: Using technology to build a school-wide community of peer writers and readers. *The Scanner, 3*(2), 16-21.
- Gura, M. (2012). Learning to teach in Web 2.0. In D. Polly, C. Mims, & K. Persichitte (Eds.), *Developing technology rich teacher education programs: Key issues* (pp. 104-117). Hershey, PA: IGI Global.
- Gura, M. (2012). Lego robotics: STEM sport of the mind. *Learning & Leading with Technology*, 40(1), 12-16.

Leon, Tonia, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Leon, T. (2012). Sometimes, Van Gogh. PPA Literary Review, 15.

Litchfield, Anne, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Kaufman, C. E., Litchfield, A., Schupman, E., & Mitchell, C. M. (2012). Circle of life HIV/AIDS-prevention intervention for American Indian and Alaska native youth. American Indian and Alaska Native Mental Health Research, 19(1), 140-153.

Mawhinney, Thomas, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Mawhinney, T. S. (2012). The nonconformist. *Insights on Learning Disabilities*, 9(2), 37-41.

Nikolakakos, Elaine, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Nikolakakos, E., & Bellavia, T. D. (2012). *Dasha, Priscilla and the talent show:*Bullying stops here! New York: Wayland Publishing.

Nikolakakos, E., Reeves, J., & Shuch, S. (2012). An examination of the cause of grade inflation in a teacher education program and implications for practice. *College and University*, 87(3), 2-13.

Toom, Anna, Graduate School of Education (New York)

Toom, A. (2012). Integrative education of the 21st century: Teaching psychology with the use of literature and informational technology. 2012 Hong Kong International Conference on Education, Psychology, and Society, 418-426 [Article 169].

Graduate School of Jewish Studies (New York)

Aleksiun-Madrzak, Natalia, Graduate School of Jewish Studies (New York)

Aleksiun, N. (2012). Philip Friedman and the emergence of Holocaust scholarship. In D. Diner (Ed.), *Simon Dubnow Institute yearbook 11* (pp. 333-346). Göttingen, Germany: Vandenhoeck & Ruprecht.

Aleskiun, N. (2012). Jewish students and Christian corpses in interwar Poland: Playing with the language of blood libel. *Jewish History, 26*(3-4), 327-342.

Graduate School of Social Work (New York)

Carballeira, Catherine, Graduate School of Social Work (New York)

Carballeira, C. (2012). [Review of the book *Latinas attempting suicide: When cultures, families, and daughters collide,* by L. H. Zayas]. *Affilia, 27*(3), 347.

Karasik, Bradley, Graduate School of Social Work (New York)

Karasik, B. (2012). Does human capital investment impact the earning mobility of the near poor? (Doctoral dissertation, Yeshiva University).

Zelnick, Jennifer, Graduate School of Social Work (New York)

Zelnick, J. R. (2012). [Review of the book *Casino women: Courage in unexpected places*, by S. Chandler and J. B. Jones.]. *Journal of Sociology & Social Welfare, 39*(4), 185-188.

Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Arcila, Fabio, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Arcila, F. (2012). GPS tracking out of Fourth Amendment dead ends: United States v. Jones and the Katz Conundrum. *North Carolina Law Review*, 91, 1.
- Arcila, F. (2012). Search and seizure. In D. T. Critchlow & P. R. Van der Meer (Eds.), Oxford encyclopedia of American political and legal history. New York, NY: Oxford University Press.

Citron, Rodger, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Citron, R. (2012). A demanding boss. Touro Law Review, 28, 555.

Citron, R. (2012). The case of the retired justice: How would Justice John Paul Stevens have voted in Nicastro v. McIntyre? *South Carolina Law Review, 63*, 643.

Crincoli, Shawn, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Crincoli, S. (2012). Olympics: Inclusion & exclusion of athletes at London 2012. World Sports Law Report, 10, 14.

Darrow-Kleinhaus, Suzanne, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Darrow-Kleinhaus, S. (2012). Developing professional identity through reflective practice. *Touro Law Review, 28,* 1443.

Darrow-Kleinhaus, S. (2012). It's not just a writing problem. *The Learning Curve*, 9.

Davis, Peter, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Davis, P. (2012). Civilizing discussion in the law school classroom. *The Law Teacher*, 18, 13.

Ezor, Jonathan, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Ezor, J. (2012). Privacy and data protection in business: Laws and practices. New Providence, NJ: LexisNexis.
- Voss, W., Woodcock, K., Dumont, D., Wells, N. D., Exor, J. I., Khan, F., Ezor, J. (2012). Privacy, e-commerce, and data security. *International Lawyer,* 46(1), 97-112.

Graves, Jack, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Graves, J. (2012). Court litigation over arbitration agreements: Is it time for a new default rule? *American Review of International Arbitration, 23*, 113.
- Graves, J. (2012). Penalty clauses and the CISG. *Journal of Law & Commerce*, 30. 153.

Kennedy, Deseriee, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Kennedy, D. (2012). The good mother: Mothering, feminism, and incarceration. *William & Mary Journal of Women & Law, 18,* 161.

Klein, Richard, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Klein, R. (2012). New paths for the Court: Protections afforded juveniles under Miranda; effective assistance of counsel; and Habeas Corpus decisions of the Supreme Court's 2010/2011 term. *Touro Law Review*, 28, 353.
- Klein, R. (2012). Recent landmark criminal law decisions of the Supreme Court: The jurisprudence of the Supreme Court: Fair trial, juvenile justice, the death penalty, and the right to counsel. Saarbrücken, Germany: Lambert Academic Publishing.
- Klein, R. (2012). The role of defense counsel in ensuring a fair justice system. *The Champion*, 38.

Kwestel, Sidney, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Kwestel, S. (2012). Sale of goods contract not to be performed within a year: Is the Uniform Commercial Code statute of frauds provision exclusive? *UCC Bulletin, 76,* 1.

Levine, Samuel, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Levine, S. (2012). A look at the establishment clause through the prism of religious perspectives: Religious majorities, religious minorities, and nonbelievers. *Chicago-Kent Law Review, 87*, 775.

Lewyn, Michael, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Lewyn, M. (2012). A Libertarian smart growth agenda: How to limit sprawl without limiting property rights. Germany: Lambert Academic Publishing.
- Lewyn, M. (2012). Sprawl in Canada and the United States. *The Urban Lawyer, 44*(1), 85-133.

Morris, Jeffrey, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Morris, J. (2012). On the occasion of Leon Lazer's 90th birthday. *Touro Law Review*, 28, 551.

Nowak, Ann, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Nowak, A. (2012). Tough love: The law school that required its students to learn good grammar. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1369.

Post, Deborah W., Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Post, D. W. (2012). Contract and dispossession. *Columbia Journal of Race & Law, 1, 418.*

Salkin, Patricia E., Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Dernbach, J. C., Salkin, P. E., & Brown, D. A. (2012). Sustainability as a means of improving environmental justice. *Journal of Sustainability and Environmental Law, 19,* 1.
- Hirokawa, K. H., & Salkin, P. E. (2012). *Greening local government*. Chicago, IL: American Bar Association.
- Nolon, J. R., & Salkin, P. E. (2012). Land use and sustainable development law: Cases and materials. Eagan, MN: Thomson West.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). [Contributor]. In J. C. Dernbach (Ed.), *Acting as if tomorrow matters*. Washington, DC: Environmental Law Institute.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). Foreward. Albany Government Law Review, 5, vii.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). Honey, it's all the buzz: Regulating neighborhood bee hives. Boston College Environmental Affairs Law Review, 39, 55.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). *New York zoning law and practice* (4th ed.). Eagan, MN: Thomson West.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). The key to unlocking the power of small scale renewable energy: Local land use regulation. Florida State University Journal of Land Use & Environmental Law, 27, 339.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). The quiet revolution and federalism: Into the future. *John Marshall Law Review, 45*, 253.
- Salkin, P. E. (2012). Zoning and planning law handbook (2012 ed.). Eagan, MN: Thomson West.
- Salkin, P. E., & Gottlieb, C. (2012). Engaging deliberative democracy at the grassroots: Prioritizing the effects of the fiscal crisis at the local government level. *Fordham Urban Law Journal*, 39, 727.
- Salkin, P. E., & Gross, D. (2012). International comparative property rights: A cross-cultural discipline comes of age. *The Brigham-Kanner Property Rights Conference Journal*, 1, 41.
- Salkin, P. E., & Gross, H. F. (2012). Paperless government: Moving toward sustainability. In P. E. Salkin & K. H. Hirokawa (Eds.), *Greening local government*. Chicago, IL: American Bar Association.
- Salkin, P. E., & Kansler, Z. (2012). Ensuring the public trust at the municipal level: Inspectors General enter the mix. *Albany Law Review, 75*, 95.

- Salkin, P. E., & Lavine, A. (2012). The judiciary and judicial reform. In G. Benjamin (Ed.), *The Oxford handbook of New York State government and politics* (pp. 357-383). New York, NY: Oxford University Press.
- Salkin, P. E., Grady, G., Mueller, N., & Herendeen, S. (2012). Government 'green' requirements and 'LEEDigation'. *Real Estate Law Journal, 40*, 496.

Schwartz, April, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Hunter, M. B., & Schwartz, A. (2012). Indian law specialties in ABA accredited law schools. American Indian Law Center (online).

Schwartz, Martin A., Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Schwartz, M. A., & Nicodemo, J. (2012). Impeachment methods illustrated: Movies, novels, and high profile cases. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 55.
- Schwartz, M. A., & Pratt, G. C. (2012). Section 1983 litigation: Jury instructions (Vol. 4). Gaithersburg, MD: Aspen Publishers.
- Schwartz, M. A., Merritt, D. J., & Young, W. G. (2012). Trial evidence 2011: Advocacy, analysis & illustrations. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1.

Shaw, Gary, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Shaw, G. (2012). A heretical view of teaching: A contrarian looks at teaching, the Carnegie Report, and best practices. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1239.

Silver, Marjorie, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Silver, M. (2012). Humanism goes to law school. *Touro Law Review, 28*, 1141.

Silver, Theodore, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

Silver, T., & Hochberg, S. (2012). *The Glannon guide to contracts: Learning contracts through multiple-choice questions and analysis*. New York, NY: Wolters Kluwer Law & Business.

Subotnik, Daniel, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Subotnik, D. (2012). Peacemaking and provocation: A response to Professor Tracey Jean Boisseau. *Akron Law Review, 45*, 941.
- Subotnik, D. (2012). The Duke rape case five years later: Lessons for the academy, the media, and the criminal justice system. *Akron Law Review, 45*, 883.

Zablotsky, Peter, Jacob D. Fuchsberg Law Center (New York)

- Zablotsky, P. (2012). Considering the libel trial of Emile Zola in light of contemporary defamation doctrine. *Touro Law Review, 29*, 101.
- Zablotsky, P., & Vakili, S. (2012). Corporations in conflict. *Los Angeles Lawyer*, 20.

Lander College of Arts and Sciences Flatbush (New York)

Cohn, Gordon, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Cohn, G. M. (2012). The traditional Jewish view of paying taxes. In R. W. McGee (Ed.), *The ethics of tax evasion: Perspectives in theory and practice* (pp. 149-158). New York, NY: Springer Science Publications.

Geliebter, Allan, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

- Birketvedt, G. S., Geliebter, A., Kristiansen, I., Firgenschau, Y., Goll, R., & Florholmen, J. R. (2012). Diurnal secretion of ghrelin, growth hormone, insulin binding proteins, and prolactin in normal weight and overweight subjects with and without the night eating syndrome. *Appetite*, *59*(3), 688-692.
- Carnell, S., Gibson, C., Benson, L., Ochner, C. N., & Geliebter,
 A. (2012). Neuroimaging and obesity: Current knowledge and future directions. *Obesity Reviews*, *13*(1), 43-56.
- Devlin, M. J., Kissileff, H. R., Zimmerli, E. J., Samuels, F., Chen, B. E., Brown, A. J., Geliebter, A. (2012). Gastric emptying and symptoms of bulimia nervosa: Effect of a prokinetic agent. *Physiology & Behavior, 106*(2), 238-242.
- Geliebter, A., Gibson, C. D., Hernandez, D. B., Atalayer, D., Kwon, A., Lee, M. I., Gluck, M.E. (2012). Plasma cortisol levels in response to a cold pressor test did not predict appetite or ad libitum test meal intake in obese women. *Appetite*, *59*(3), 956-959.
- Gibson, C. D., Atalayer, D., Flancbaum, L., & Geliebter, A. (2012). Body adiposity index (BAI) correlates with BMI and body fat pre- and post-bariatric surgery but is not an adequate substitute for BMI in severely obese women. *International Journal of Body Composition Research*, 10(1), 9-14.
- Greenberg, J. A., & Geliebter, A, (2012). Coffee, hunger, and peptide YY. Journal of the American College of Nutrition, 31(3), 160-166.
- Nolan, L. J., & Geliebter, A. (2012). Night eating is associated with emotional and external eating in college students. *Eating Behaviors, 13*(3), 202-206.
- Ochner, C. N., Laferrère, B., Afifi, L., Atalayer, D., Geliebter, A., & Teixeira, J. (2012). Neural responsivity to food cues in fasted and fed states pre and post gastric bypass surgery. *Neuroscience Research, 74*(2), 138-143.
- Ochner, C. N., Stice, E., Hutchins, E., Afifi, L., Geliebter, A., Hirsch, J., & Teixeira, J. (2012). Relation between changes in neural responsivity

and reductions in desire to eat high-calorie foods following gastric bypass surgery. *Neuroscience*, 209, 128-135.

Ungredda, T., Gluck, M. E., & Geliebter, A. (2012). Pathophysiological and neuroendocrine aspects of night eating syndrome. In J. D. Lundgren, K. C. Allison, & A. J. Stunkard (Eds), *Night eating syndrome: Research, assessment, and treatment* (pp. 27-39). New York, NY: Guilford Press.

Gold, Ira, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Gold, I. (2012). Berish in America. Stand Magazine, 10(4).

Gold, I. (2012). Kick. Tugboat Magazine.

Gold, I. (2012). To buy and to hold. Tugboat Magazine.

Kaganovskiy, Leon, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Kaganovskiy, L., & Lowman, M. (2012). Mathematical models of forest canopy for herbivory. In M. Lowman, T. D. Schowlter, & J. F. Franklin, *Methods in forest canopy research*. Berkeley, CA: University of California Press.

Kaganovskiy, L., Khizroev, S., & Litvinov, D. (2012). Influence of low anisotropy inclusions on magnetization reversal in bit-patterned arrays. *Journal of Applied Physics*, 111(3) [Article 033924].

November, Yehoshua, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

November, Y. (2012). A few feet beneath the surface. Blue Lyra Review, 1(2).

November, Y. (2012). A man who has suffered. *Virginia Quarterly Review,* 88(2), 219.

November, Y. (2012). Before I took up this journey. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). Cleaning out Zaide's apartment. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). G-s'd optimism. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). I made a decision. Salamander, 18(1).

November, Y. (2012). In the unseeable world. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). Live like the ark in the holy of holies. Salamander, 18(1).

November, Y. (2012). The Arizal's mikvah. Viewpoint, 54(2).

November, Y. (2012). The lower realm. Zeek: A Journal of Jewish Thought and Culture.

November, Y. (2012). To come back. Salamander, 18(1).

November, Y. (2012). Two worlds exist. *Virginia Quarterly Review, 88*(2), 222-224.

November, Y. (2012). You stood beneath a streetlight waving goodbye. *Virginia Quarterly Review, 88*(2), 220-221.

November, Y. (2012). Young men become chassidic. Blue Lyra Review, 1(2).

Peikes, Meyer, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Sahay, S., ZviDavis, H., & Peikes, M. (2012). Earnings management and auditor quality. *Accounting and Finance Research*, 1(1), 38-52.

Rosenberg, Menahem, Lander College of Arts and Sciences - Flatbush (New York)

Morey, M. R., & Rosenberg, M. (2012). Using annual panel data to examine the Monday effect. *Journal of Applied Business Research*, 28(4), 595-604.

Lander College For Men (New York)

Chu, Stanley, Lander College for Men (New York)

Chu, S., & Man, H. (2012). History of accounting education. *Journal of Higher Education Theory and Practice*, 12(1), 119-128.

Lander College For Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Charas, Solange, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Charas, S. (2012). Boardroom theater: Actors, actions and their consequences. *Social Science Research Network* [Article 2084811].

Feldman, Howard, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

- Feldman, H. R., Radulovi, V. J., Hegab, A. A., & Radulovi, B. J. (2012).

 Taxonomy and paleobiogeography of Late Bathonian brachiopods from Gebel Engabashi, Northern Sinai. *Journal of Paleontology, 86*(2), 238-252.
- Feldman, H. R., Schemm-Gregory, M., Ahmad, F., & Wilson, M. A. (2012). Jurassic rhynchonellide brachiopods from the Jordan Valley. *Acta Palaeontologica Polonica*, *57*(1), 191-204.
- Feldman, H. R., Schemm-Gregory, M., Wilson, M. A., Fayez, A., & Feldman, B. A. (2012). Unraveling homeomorphy in the genus Daghanirhynchia using 3D digitized serial sections. *Geological Society of America Annual Meeting Abstracts*, 44(7), 232.
- Feldman, H. R., Smoliga, J. A., & Feldman, B. A. (2012). Notes on the geology of the Shawangunk Ridge on the Mohonk Perserve and environs [Special Issue]. *Northeastern Naturalist*, 19(6), 3-12.
- Rosenfeld, A., Dvorachek, M., Daren, S., Feldman, H. R., Krumbein, W. E., & Kronfeld, J. (2012). The stone oil lamp with the menorah: After the

- verdict. The Bible and Interpretation.
- Rosenfeld, A., Feldman, H. R., Kronfeld, Y., & Krumbein, W. E. (2012). Implications of the "Forgery Trial" verdict on the authenticity of the James Ossuary. *The Bible and Interpretation*.
- Rosenfeld, A., Feldman, H. R., Kronfeld, Y., & Krumbein, W. E. (2012). The Jehoash Inscription tablet: After the verdict. *The Bible and Interpretation*.
- Rosenfeld, A., Ilani, S., Minster, T., Feldman, H. R., & Shapiro, S. (2012). Lake sediments of the Gadot Formation in the Hula Valley, Israel: A source of building stones. *Geological Society of America Northeastern Abstracts*, 44(2), 64.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., & Feldman, H. R. (2012). Técnicas laboratoriais e computacionais aplicadas ao estudo taxonómico intergrado de braquiópodes [Laboratory techniques and computer applications in integrated taxonomic studies of brachiopods]. In F. C., Lopes, A. I. Andrad, M. H. Henriques, M. Quinta-Ferreira, M. T. Barata, & R. Pena dos Reis (Eds.), Para Conhecer a Terra. Memórias e Notícias de Geociências no Espaço Lusófono (pp. 215-221). Coimbra, Portugal: Coimbra University Press.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., Feldman, H. R., & Kadish, J.R. (2012). Fossil brachiopod preservation: The use of modern technology reveals ancient secrets. *Geological Society of America Northeastern Abstracts*, 44(2), 65.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., Feldman, H. R., Wilson, M. A., & Ahmad, F. (2012). 3D reconstructions of internal articulated brachiopod shells: Useful tool or only a fancy computer animation? A case study on septirhynchonellid brachiopods. *Geological Society of America Annual Meeting Abstracts*, 44(7), 370.
- Schemm-Gregory, M., Feldman, H. R., Wilson, M. A., & Fayez, A. (2012). Vistas interiores de la fauna Daghanirhynchia (Rinconélidos, Braquiópodos) del Jurásico Medio de Jordania [Internal views of the Middle Jurassic Daghanirhynchia (Rhynchonellida, Brachiopoda) fauna from Jordan]. In J. C. Liao, J. A. Gamez-Vintaned, J. I. Valenzuela-Rios, & A. J. Garcia-Forner, (Eds.), XXVII Jornadas de la Sociedad Española de Oakeibtikigía y Simposios de los Proyetos nº 587 y 596 del PICG. Valenica y Soller, 1-6 octubre de 2012. Homenaje a Guillem Colom Casanovas (1900-1993). Libro de Resúmenes (pp. 203-206). Madrid, Spain: Universitat de València; Sociedad Española de Paleontología.
- Torma, M., Wilson, M., Feldman, H. R., & Y. Avni. (2012). Patchiness and ecological structure in a Middle Jurassic equatorial crinoid-brachiopod community (Matmor Formation, Callovian, southern Israel). *Geological Society of America Annual Meeting Abstracts*, 44(7), 271.

Goldwasser, David, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Goldwasser, D. (2012). Defrosting Judaism. *Klal Perspectives Journal*, 1(3), 102-109.

Goldwasser, D. (2012). *The addicted soul: The world of addiction*. Lakewood, NJ: Israel Bookshop Publications.

Katz, Maya Balakirsky, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Katz, M. B. (2012). [Review of the book *A mahzor from worms: Art and religion in a medieval Jewish community*, by Katrin Kogman-Appel]. *AJS Review*, *36*(2), 343-345.

Katz, M. B. (2012). The many movements of Chabad. *Sh'ma: A Journal of Jewish Responsibility, 43*(695), 13-14.

Koplewitz, Laura, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Koplewitz, L. (2012). Leonardo's Dream of Wings. New York, NY: BMI.

Luel, Steven, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Luel, S. A. (2012). [Review of the book Beautiful souls, by E. Press]. Jewish Book World, 30(2), 46.

Steen, Carol, Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Steen, C. (2012). Synesthesia: Seeing the world differently. *Épistemocritique*, 11.

Verbit, Mervin F., Lander College for Women - The Anna Ruth and Mark Hasten School (New York)

Verbit, M. F. (2012). American Jews: More right than left on the peace process. *Jewish Political Studies Review, 24*(1), 45-58.

Touro College Libraries (New York)

Kocherga, Boris, Touro College Libraries (New York)

Kocherga, B. (2012). At first there was a word: An essay. Simferopol, N1.

Kocherga, B. (2012). He is a poet: An essay about a poet Yuriy Vlodov. *Our Street, N151*(6).

Levy, David, Touro College Libraries (New York)

Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Digital Dead Sea Scrolls*]. Choice Reviews Online.

- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Biblical outlook: Topics in Jewish philosophy*, by S. Polacheck]. *Catholic Library World*, 83(1), 54-55.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Jew in the art of the Italian Renaissance*, by D. E. Katz]. *Journal of Jewish Identities, 5*(2), 100-102.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book The Cambridge history of Jewish philosophy: From antiquity through the seventeenth century]. Choice Reviews Online.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Cambridge history of Jewish philosophy: The modern era*]. Choice Reviews Online.
- Levy, D. B. (2012). [Review of the book *The Oxford dictionary of the Jewish religion*]. Choice Reviews Online.

Tabaei, Sara, Touro College Libraries (New York)

Kleyman, E. Z., & Tabaei, S. (2012). Information literacy needs in graduate-level health sciences education. *The Journal of Physician Assistant Education*, 23(2), 36-41.

New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Borkhuis, Charles, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Borkhuis, C. (2012). Dead reckoning II: Only in metaphor may we meet. *Otoliths, 25* (Southern Autumn).

Borkhuis, C. (2012). Double exposure. The Brooklyn Rail, 93.

Borkhuis, C. (2012, Production). *Drawing Blood.* The Gerladine Page Salon.

Borkhuis, C. (2012, Production). Blue Period. Abingdon Theater Company.

Borkhuis, C. (2012). Spasm. 2nd Avenue Poetry, 3.

Boros, Claudine, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

- Boros, C., & Boros, L. L. (2012). *The fundamentals of business writing: At corporations and governments* (Vol. 1). Bloomington, IN: Xlibris Corp.
- Boros, C., & Boros, L. L. (2012). *The fundamentals of business writing: At corporations and governments* (Vol. 2). Bloomington, IN: Xlibris Corp.

Chowdhury, Mohammed, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Behjat, S., & Chowdhury, M. S. (2012). Emotional intelligence, self-efficacy, and diversity receptiveness of university students: A correlation study. *International Journal of Academic Research in Business and Social Sciences*, 2(4), 301-312.

- Chowdhury, M. S., Huque, S., & Alam, Z. (2012). Identifying and overcoming constraints to recovering agricultural loan: The case of Bangladesh Krishi (agricultural) Bank. *African Journal of Business Management*, 6(3), 1130-1135.
- Chowdhury, M. S., Islamb, R., & Alamc, Z. (2012). Asiatic mode of production and the development of capitalism in Bengal. *Elixir Social Science*, *52*, 11495-11499.
- Chowdhury, M. S., Shamsudin, F. M., & Ismail, H. C. (2012). Exploring potential women entrepreneurship among international women students: The effects of the theory of planned behavior on their intention. *World Applied Science Journal*, 17(5), 651-657.
- Ismail, H. C., Shamsudin, F. M., & Chowdhury, M. S. (2012). An exploratory study of motivational factors on women entrepreneurship venturing in Malaysia. *Macrothink Institute Business and Economic Research*, 2(1), 1-13.

Cook, William, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Cook, W. S. (2012). Saint Augustine and the spread of Christianity. *Western Journal of Black Studies, 36*(3), 220-227.

Gurel, Demet, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Gurel, O., & Gurel, D. (2012). Observed Fibonacci sequences in the periodic table. [Supplemental material1], Biophysical Journal, 102(3), 270a.

Kopelman, Max, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Kopelman, M., & Vayndorf, M. (2012). Self-reflection on undergraduate teaching. Academic Exchange, 16(4), 17-24.

Polyakov, Aleksandr, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Gurvitch, M. A., Polyakov, A., Luryi, S., & Shabalov, A. (2012). *U.S. Patent No. 8,158,941*. Washington, DC: U.S. Patent and Trademark Office.

Probstein, Ian, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

- Bernstein, C. (2012). Chimera (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Zhurnal Poetov* [Poets' Journal], *9*(41), 20.
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Human abstract (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Okno* [Window], 10(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Poem (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Thank you for saying thank you (I. E. Probstein,

- Trans.). *Okno* [Window], *10*(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Verdi and postmodernism (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Okno* [Window], *10*(13).
- Bernstein, C. (2012). Whose language (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Zhurnal Poetov* [Poets' Journal], *9*(41), 20.
- Coleridge, S. T. (2012). Poems (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Poberezh'e* [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac], 20.
- Eliot, T. S. (2012). Poems (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Okno [Window], 9.
- Keats, J. (2012). Poems (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Poberezh'e* [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac], 20.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). 10 January 1934 (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 12.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). Amidst the crowd, bearded and deep in thought (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 14.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). He conducted the orchestra of the Caucasian peaks (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 14.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). To the memory of Andrei Bely (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 11.
- Mandelstam, O. (2012). When a soul, shy and fast (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 13.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). A junkman (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 21.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). A moon crescent rolls down the sky (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 22.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). A silver corvette (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 24.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Atlantis (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 17.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Dialogue (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Metamorphoses, 20*(1), 48-51.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). For Arefiev (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 21.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). I've gone a long way (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 24.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Lemon-seller (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Metamorphoses*, 20(1), 48-51.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Lamarck (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Metamorphoses, 20*(1), 76-79.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Notturno (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 15.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Notturno I (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries:

- Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 16.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Once there was hellas on earth (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 18.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). Swinging of street lamps (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 20.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The bells (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 17.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The bridge with Griffons: Benvenuto Cellini (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 19.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The flags are the color of blood clots (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 22.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). The night exploded like a cloudy cocoon (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 23.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). White night: A sun-bird is flying away (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 16.
- Mandelstam, R. (2012). White night: As soon as the sky fades (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Four Centuries: Russian Poetry in Translation, 3, 15.
- Pound, E. (2012). Pisan Cantos (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). Gvideon 2, 107-169.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Golaya Pravda [Naked truth]. Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). O poetike knigi Zjutkii Krizis Syper star [On the poetics of Andrei A. Voznesensky's book Hellish Crisis Super Star]. *Zhurnal Poetov* [Poets' Journal], *10*(42), 12-13.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Otseki vse lishnee [Cut off everything extra]. Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Te kto guliyaet s sobakami po nocham [Those who walk dogs at night]. Okno [Window], 10(13).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). A selection of poems in Russian. Okno[Window], 9.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). A thing of beauty is a joy forever: Introduction to Keats. *Poberezh'e [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac]*, 20.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Begi ditya, begi [Run, child, run]. New Review, 262.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Blagodat' [Bliss]. Zhurnal Poetov [Poets' Journal], 5(37), 13.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Dzhin vypushhenniy iz butylki [A genie released from the bottle]. *Poberezh'e [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac*], 20.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Esli slyshat' ne mozhesh', xotya by podslyshaj [If you can't hear, just overhear]. *New Review*, 262.
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Zimopis' vremennyx let [Wintertales of transitional years]. *Textonly*, *37*(2'12).
- Probstein, I. E. (2012). Ne montazh, ne fanera, zhivoj jefir [Not a cut, not a synk, it's live]. *New Review*, 262.

Probstein, I. E. (2012). O poeticheskom nachale I duxovnom nachale v pojezii Ludmily Vaguninoj [On poetic and spiritual sources in Ludmila Vagurina's poetry]. *Lenore*, 110-113.

Probstein, I. E. (2012). Stixi [Poems]. Novy Zhurnal [New Journal], 269, 6

Wordsworth, W. (2012). Ode: Intimations of immortality (I. E. Probstein, Trans.). *Poberezh'e [The Coast: Annual Literary Almanac]*, 20.

Vayndorf, Markus, New York School of Career and Applied Studies (NYSCAS)

Kopelman, M., & Vayndorf, M. (2012). Self-reflection on undergraduate teaching. *Academic Exchange*, *16*(4), 17-24.

Office of Information Technology (New York)

Bodek, Martin, Touro College New York, Office of Information Technology

Bodek, M. (2012). A conversation on the way. Raleigh, NC: Lulu.com.

School of Health Sciences (New York)

Boucher, Nathan, School of Health Sciences (New York)

McMillen, M. A., Boucher, N., Keith, D., Gould, D. S., Gave, A., & Hoffman, D. (2012). Maintaining quality of care 24/7 in a nontrauma surgical intensive care unit. *Journal of Trauma and Acute Care Surgery, 73*(1), 202–208.

Daus, Diana, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Somanah, J., Aruoma, O. I., Gunness, T. K., Kowelssur, S., Dambala, V., Daus, D., Indelicato, J. (2012). Effects of a short term supplementation of a fermented papaya preparation on biomarkers of diabetes mellitus in a randomized Mauritian population. [Suppl.], S90-S97. Preventive Medicine, 54.

Indelicato, Joseph, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Somanah, J., Aruoma, O. I., Gunness, T. K., Kowelssur, S., Dambala, V., Daus, D., Indelicato, J. (2012). Effects of a short term supplementation of a fermented papaya preparation on biomarkers of diabetes mellitus in a randomized Mauritian population. [Supplemental material.], S90-S97. *Preventive Medicine*, 54.

Magel, John R., School of Health Sciences (New York)

Burke, C., & Magel, J. R. (2012). The effects of a 6-minute endurance walk on selected gait characteristics in individuals with multiple sclerosis. *International Journal of MS Care, 14*, (Suppl. 2), 78-79.

Molinsky, Rivka, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Costa, D., Molinsky, R., & Sauerwald, C. (2012). Collaborative intraprofessional education with occupational therapy and occupational therapy assistant students. *OT Practice*, *17*(21), CE1-CE8.

Orentlicher, Meira, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Olson, L. J., & Orentlicher, M. L. (2012). CE on CD: Autism topics part II:

Occupational therapy service provision in an educational context:

Topic 4: Transition from school to adult life for youth with ASD.

Bethesda, MD: AOTA Press.

Precin, Pat, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Precin, P., Otto, M., Popalzai, K., & Samuel, M. (2012). The role for occupational therapists in community mobility training for people with autism spectrum disorders. *Occupational Therapy in Mental Health*, 28(2), 129-146.

Primavera, Louis, School of Health Sciences (New York)

Pascale, R., Primavera, L. H., & Roach, W. (2012). *The retirement maze: What you should know before and after you retire*. Lanham, MD: Rowman & Littlefield Publishers.

Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Daddario-Dicaprio, Kathleen, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Wahby, A., DiCaprio, K. D., & Stern, R. (2012). Hyaluronan outside and inside the skin. In M. Loden & H. I. Maibach (Eds.), *Treatment of dry skin syndrome: The art and science of moisturizers* (pp. 459-472). Germany: Springer.

Degenhardt, Kurt, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Kumar P., Zhang D. M., Degenhardt K., & Chen Z. S. (2012). Autophagy and transporter-based multi-drug resistance. *Cells*, 1(3), 558-575.

Patel, M. R., Pandya, K. G., Lau-Cam, C. A., Singh, S., Pino, M. A., Billack, B., Degenhardt, K. (2012). Design and synthesis of N-Substituted Indazole-3-Carboxamides as Poly (ADP-ribose) polymerase-1 (PARP-1) inhibitors. *Chemical Biology & Drug Design*, 79(4), 488-496.

Gamss, Stephen, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Kellner, C. H., Popeo, D. M., Pasculli, R. M., Briggs, M. C., & Gamss, S. (2012). Appropriateness for electroconvulsive therapy (ECT) can be assessed on a three-item scale. *Medical Hypotheses*, 79(2), 204-206.

Gupta, Hari O., Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Gupta, H. O., Gupta, S., Carter, R. L., Mohammed, A., & Meek, R. (2012). Does orthopaedic surgical training induce hypertension? A pilot study. *Clinical Orthopaedics and Related Research, 470*(11), 3253-3260.

Juhl, John H., Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Juhl, J. H. (2012). EHR boat not ready to sail in United States. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(5), 261-262.

Pino, Maria, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

Patel, M. R., Pandya, K. G., Lau-Cam, C. A., Singh, S., Pino, M. A., Billack, B., Degenhardt, K. (2012). Design and synthesis of N-Substituted Indazole-3-Carboxamides as Poly (ADP-ribose) polymerase-1 (PARP-1) inhibitors. *Chemical Biology & Drug Design*, 79(4), 488-496.

Sonpal, Niket, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

- Kothari, T. H., Haber, G., Sonpal, N., & Karanth, N. (2012). The over-the-scope clip system: A novel technique for gastrocutaneous fistula closure: The first North American experience. *Canadian Journal of Gastroenterology, 26*(4), 193-195.
- Vinod, J., Vadada, D., Korelitz, B. I., Sonpal, N., Panagopoulos, G., & Baiocco, P. (2012). The effect of antiplatelet therapy in patients with inflammatory bowel disease. *Journal of Clinical Gastroenterology*, 46(6), 527-529.

Stern, Robert, Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine (New York)

- Erickson, M., & Stern, R. (2012). Chain gangs: New aspects of hyaluronan metabolism. *Biochemistry Research International* [Article ID 893947].
- Silverstein, S. M., Greenbaum, S., & Stern, R. (2012). Hyaluronidase in ophthalmology. *Journal of Applied Research*, *12*(1), 1-13.
- Wahby, A., DiCaprio, K. D., & Stern, R. (2012). Hyaluronan outside and inside the skin. In M. Loden & H. I. Maibach (Eds.), *Treatment of dry skin syndrome: The art and science of moisturizers* (pp. 459-472). Germany: Springer.

Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Addo-Atuah, Joyce, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Addo-Atuah, J., Gourley, D., Gourley, G., White-Means, S. I., Womeodu, R. J., Faris, R. J., & Addo, N. A. (2012). Accessibility of antiretroviral therapy in Ghana: Convenience of access. *Sahara Journal*, *9*(2), 74-87.

Berrios-Colon, Evangelina, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Berrios-Colon, E., & Williams, S. (2012). Melanoma review: Background and treatment. *U. S. Pharmacist*, *37*(4), HS4-HS7.

Choy, Mary, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Kaufman, M. B., & Choy, M. (2012). Pregabalin and simvastatin: First report of a case of rhabdomyolysis. *P and T, 37*(10), 579-581.

Cohen, Kenneth R., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Cohen, K. R., Frank, J., Salbu, R. L., & Israel, I. (2012). Pruritus in the elderly: Clinical approaches to the improvement of quality of life. *Pharmacy and Therapeutics*, *37*(4), 227-239.

Dutta, Arjun, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

St. Onge, E. L., Suda, K., Devaud, L., Wilson, A. F., Dutta, A., Sacks, G., & Bricker, J. D. (2012). Approaches to management of dilemmas by leaders in academic pharmacy. *Currents in Pharmacy Teaching and Learning*, 4(2), 78-83, e2.

Hidayat, Levita, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Hidayat, L., Patel, S., & Veltri, K. (2012). Active-learning implementation in an advanced elective course on infectious diseases. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, *76*(5) [Article 87].
- Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Kaufman, Michele B., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Kaufman, M. B., & Choy, M. (2012). Pregabalin and simvastatin: First report of a case of rhabdomyolysis. *P and T*, 37(10), 579-581.

Kim, Esther, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Loewy, Zvi, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Barros, S. P., Al-Tarawneh, S. K., Bencharit, S., Loewy, Z., Gendreau, L., & Offenbacher, S. (2012). Salivary cytokines and levels in denture stomatitis: An exploratory case control study. *Open Journal of Stomatology, 2*(4), 326-333.
- Bencharit, S., Altarawneh, S. K., Baxter, S. S., Carlson, J., Ross, G. F., Border, M. B., Loewy, Z. (2012). Elucidating role of salivary proteins in denture stomatitis using a proteomic approach. *Molecular Biosystems, 8*(12), 3216-3223.
- Offenbacher, S., Barros, S. P., Altarawneh, S., Beck, J., & Loewy, Z. G. (2012). Impact of tooth loss on oral and systemic health. *General Dentistry*, 60(6), 494-500.
- Offenbacher, S., Beck, J. D., Barros, S. P., Suruki, R. Y., & Loewy, Z. G. (2012). Obstructive airway disease and edentulism in the atherosclerosis risk in communitites (ARIC) study. *BMJ Open, 2*(6) [Article e001615].

Ramage, G., Zalewska, A., Cameron, D. A., Sherry, L., Murray, C., Finnegan, M. B., Loewy, Z. G. (2012). A comparative in vitro study of two denture cleaning techniques as an effective strategy for inhibiting Candida albicans biofilms on denture surfaces and reducing inflammation. *Journal of Prosthodontics*, 21(7), 516-522.

Patel, Shreya, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Patel, S., & Veltri, K. (2012). Active-learning implementation in an advanced elective course on infectious diseases. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(5) [Article 87].

Ray, Dipan, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Shrewsbury, R., Augustine, S., Birnie, C., Nagel, K., Ray, D., Ruble, J., . Adamsg, J. A. (2012). Assessment and recommendations of compounding education in *AACP member institutions. American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, *76*(7) [Article S9].

Rumore, Martha M., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Patel, Y., & Rumore, M. M. (2012). Hydroxyprogesterone caproate injection (makena) one year later: To compound or not to compound-that is the question. *Pharmacy and Therapeutics*, *37*(7), 405-411.
- Rumore, M. M., & Vaidean, G. D. (2012). Development of a risk assessment tool for falls prevention in hospital inpatients based on the Medication Appropriateness Index (MAI) and Modified Beer's Criteria. *Innovations in Pharmacy*, 3(1) [Article 73].
- Patel, M., Rumore, M. M. (2012). Anaphylaxis with tissue plasminogen activator: Case report and literature review. *Blood Coagulation & Fibrinolysis*, 23(6), 568-570.

Salbu, Rebecca, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Cohen, K. R., Frank, J., Salbu, R. L., & Israel, I. (2012). Pruritus in the elderly: Clinical approaches to the improvement of quality of life. *Pharmacy and Therapeutics*, *37*(4), 227-239.
- Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Sullivan, Maureen, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Vaidean, Georgeta D., Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Ferreira, A., Ramalho, M., de Campos, R. O., Heredia, V., Roque, A., Vaidean, G. D., & Semelka, R. C. (2012). Hepatic sarcoidosis: MR appearances in patients with chronic liver disease. *Magnetic Resonance Imaging*, 31(3), 432-438.

Rumore, M. M., & Vaidean, G. D. (2012). Development of a risk assessment tool for falls prevention in hospital inpatients based on the Medication Appropriateness Index (MAI) and Modified Beer's Criteria. *Innovations in Pharmacy, 3*(1) [Article 73].

Vansal, Sandeep, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

Hidayat, L., Vansal, S., Kim, E., Sullivan, M., & Salbu, R. (2012). Pharmacy student absenteeism and academic performance. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, 76(1) [Article 8].

Veltri, Keith, Touro College of Pharmacy (New York)

- Hidayat, L., Patel, S., & Veltri, K. (2012). Active-learning implementation in an advanced elective course on infectious diseases. *American Journal of Pharmaceutical Education*, *76*(5) [Article 87].
- Veltri, K., Yaghdjian, V., Morgan-Joseph, T., Prlesi, L., & Rudnick, E. (2012). Hospital emergency preparedness: Push-POD operation and pharmacists as immunizers. *Journal of the American Pharmacists Association*, 52(1), 81-85.

Touro College South (Florida)

Abramson, Henry, Touro College South

- Abramson, H. (2012). Circumcision: Visual arts. In D. C. Allison & H. J. Klauck (Eds.), *Encyclopedia of the Bible and its reception* (Vol. 5) (pp. 341-342). Berlin, Germany: De Gruyter.
- Abramson, H. (2012). Moses Maimonides on Teshuvah: The ways of repentance, a new translation and commentary. Seattle, WA: CreateSpace Independent Publishing Platform.
- Abramson, H. (2012). Reading the Talmud: Developing independence in Gemara Learning. Seattle, WA: CreateSpace Independent Publishing Platform.
- Abramson, H. (2012). *The Sea of Talmud: A brief and personal introduction*. Seattle, WA: CreateSpace Independent Publishing Platform.

Touro University California (TUC) College of Education and Health Sciences

Aalborg, Annette, College of Education and Health Sciences, Touro University California (TUC)

Aalborg, A. E., Miller, B. A., Husson, G., Byrnes, H. F., Bauman, K. E., & Spoth, R. L. (2012). Implementation of adolescent family-based substance use prevention programmes in health care settings: Comparisons across conditions and programmes. *Health Education Journal*, 71(1), 53-61.

- Byrnes, H. F., Miller, B. A., Aalborg, A. E., & Keagy, C. D. (2012). The relationship between neighborhood characteristics and recruitment into adolescent family-based substance use prevention programs. *The Journal of Behavioral Health Services & Research*, 39(2), 174-189.
- Miller, B. A., Aalborg, A. E., Byrnes, H. F., Bauman, K., & Spoth, R. (2012).

 Parent and child characteristics related to adolescent alcohol and drug prevention program chosen. *Health Education Research*, *27*(1), 1-13.

Maldonado, Ana, College of Education and Health Sciences, Touro University California (TUC)

LaBarbera, D., Kiersma, M., Yoder, M., Maldonado, A., & Poling D. (2012).

Fort Wayne area interprofessional consortium for health care education: Interprofessional education seminar series. *MedEdPORTAL Online*.

College of Osteopathic Medicine (TUC)

Clearfield, Michael B., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Boekholdt, S. M., Arsenault, B. J., Mora, S., Pedersen, T. R., LaRosa, J. C., Nestel, P. J., Clearfield, M. B. (2012). Association of LDL cholesterol, non-HDL cholesterol, and apolipoprotein B levels with risk of cardiovascular events among patients treated with statins: A meta-analysis. *JAMA*, *307*(12), 1302-1309.
- Clearfield, M. B. (2012). Lack of effect of lowering LDL cholesterol on cancer: Meta-analysis of individual data from 175,000 people in 27 randomised trials of statin. *PLos ONE, 71*(1) [Article e29849].
- Clearfield, M. B. (2012). The effects of lowering LDL-C with statin therapy in people at low risk of vascular disease: A meta-analysis of individual data from 27 randomized trials. *The Lancet, 380*(9841), 581-590.

Daniels, Brianne H., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Lee, H. S., Daniels, B. H., Salas, E., Bollen, A. W., Debnath, J., & Margeta, M. (2012). Clinical utility of LC3 and p62 immunohistochemistry in diagnosis of drug-induced autophagic vacuolar myopathies: A casecontrol study. *PLoS ONE, 7*(4) [Article e36221].

Foy, James, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Foy, J. (2012). HPV epidemiology: Understanding the threat to male and female adolescents. *AOA Health Watch*, 7(5), 2.
- Malouf, P., Hendriksz, T., & Foy, J. (2012). Strategies for increasing adolescent compliance with vaccination against human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch*, 7(4), 17-22.

Gochin, Miriam, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Gochin, M. (2012). A suite of modular fluorescence assays interrogate the human immunodeficiency virus Glycoprotein-41 coiled coil and assist in determining binding mechanism of low molecular weight fusion inhibitors. Assay and Drug Development Technologies, 10(5), 407-416.
- Holden, P. M., Kaur, H., Goyal, R., Gochin, M., & Rizzo, R. C. (2012). Footprint-based identification of viral entry inhibitors targeting HIVgp41.

 Bioorganic and Medicinal Chemistry Letters, 22(8), 3011-3016.
- Whitby, L. R., Boyle, K. E., Cai, L., Yu, X., Gochin, M., & Boger, D. L. (2012). Discovery of HIV fusion inhibitors targeting gp41 using a comprehensive -helix mimetic library. *Bioorganic and Medicinal Chemistry Letters*, 22(8), 2861-2865.

Gugliucci, Alejandro, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Gugliucci, A, Caccavello, R., & Kimura S. (2012). Soluble receptor for advanced glycation end correlates negatively with BMI in patients with end-stage renal disease undergoing hemodialysis: A mechanism for the obesity paradox? [Abstract]. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 539.
- Gugliucci, A, Kotani, K., & Caccavello, R. (2012). Circulating soluble receptor for advanced glycation end products is inversely correlated to oxidized low-density lipoproteins in healthy participants [Abstract]. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 538.
- Gugliucci, A., Kotani, K., & Kimura, S. (2012). Paraoxonase 1 in chronic kidney failure. *Journal of Lipids*, 2012 [Article 726048].
- Kotani, K., Caccavello, R., Mutou, T., Yamada, T., Taniguchi, N., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Association between reactive oxygen metabolites and paraoxonase 1 activity during a physical activity increase intervention with older Japanese people. *Australasian Journal on Ageing*, 31(4), 222-226.
- Kotani, K., Caccavello, R., Taniguchi, N., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Circulating soluble receptor for advanced glycation end products is inversely correlated to oxidized low-density lipoproteins in asymptomatic subjects. The Journal of International Medical Research, 40(5), 1878-1883.
- Kotani, K., Yamada, T., Miyamoto, M., Ishibashi, S., Taniguchi, N., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Influence of atorvastatin on serum amyloid A-low density lipoprotein complex in hypercholesterolemic patients. *Pharmacological Reports, 64*(1), 212-216.
- Menini, T., Caccavello, R., Kimura, S., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Circulating soluble receptors for advanced glycation end products increase after a

- cerebrovascular accident and may be a marker for cerebral inflammation: A follow-up pilot study. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association, 112*(8), 540.
- Münch, G., Westcott, B., Menini, T., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Advanced glycation endproducts and their pathogenic roles in neurological disorders. *Amino Acids*, 42(4), 1221-1236.
- Takada, C., Caccavello, R., Kimura, S., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Paraoxonase-1 and ischemia-modified albumin excursions after a cerebrovascular accident: A pilot study. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 539.

Hartwig, Walter C., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Yavari, M., Brinkley, G., Klapstein, K. D., Hartwig, W. C., Rao, R., & Hermel, E. (2012). Presence of the functional CASPASE-12 allele in Indian subpopulations. *International Journal of Immunogenetics*, 39(5), 389–393.

Hendriksz, Tami, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Hendriksz, T., & Malouf, P. J. (2012). The changing demographics of oropharyngeal cancers: Implications for the management and prevention of human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch, 7*(5), 15-21.
- Malouf, P., Hendriksz, T., & Foy, J. (2012). Strategies for increasing adolescent compliance with vaccination against human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch, 7*(4), 17-22.

Hermel, Evan, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Yavari, M., Brinkley, G., Klapstein, K. D., Hartwig, W. C., Rao, R., & Hermel, E. (2012). Presence of the functional CASPASE-12 allele in Indian subpopulations. *International Journal of Immunogenetics*, 39(5), 389–393.

Kaur, Hardeep, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Holden, P. M., Kaur, H., Goyal, R., Gochin, M., & Rizzo, R. C. (2012). Footprint-based identification of viral entry inhibitors targeting HIVgp41.

Bioorganic and Medicinal Chemistry Letters, 22(8), 3011-3016.

Klapstein, Gloria J., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Broussard, G. J., Mytar, J., Li, R., & Klapstein, G. J. (2012). The role of inflammatory processes in Alzheimer's disease. *Inflammopharmacology*, 20(3), 109-126.

Malouf, Philip, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Hendriksz, T., & Malouf, P. J. (2012). The changing demographics of oropharyngeal cancers: Implications for the management and prevention of human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch, 7*(5), 15-21.
- Malouf, P., Hendriksz, T., & Foy, J. (2012). Strategies for increasing adolescent compliance with vaccination against human papillomavirus. *AOA Health Watch*, 7(4), 17-22.

Menini, Teresita, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Menini, T., Caccavello, R., Kimura, S., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Circulating soluble receptors for advanced glycation end products increase after a cerebrovascular accident and may be a marker for cerebral inflammation: A follow-up pilot study. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(8), 540.
- Münch, G., Westcott, B., Menini, T., & Gugliucci, A. (2012). Advanced glycation endproducts and their pathogenic roles in neurological disorders. *Amino Acids*, 42(4), 1221-1236.

Rehfield, Patricia L., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Bramstedt, K. A., Moolla, A., & Rehfield, P. L. (2012). Use of standardized patients to teach medical students about living organ donation. *Progress in Transplantation*, *22*(1), 86-90.

Schwarz, Jean-Marc, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

- Cox, C. L., Stanhope, K. L., Schwarz, J. M., Graham, J. L., Hatcher, B., Griffen, S. C., Keim, N. L. (2012). Consumption of fructose-sweetened beverages for 10 weeks reduces net fat oxidation and energy expenditure in overweight/obese men and women. *European Journal of Clinical Nutrition*, 66(2), 201-208.
- Cox, C. L., Stanhope, K. L., Schwarz, J. M., Graham, J. L., Hatcher, B., Griffen, S. C., Havel, P. J. (2012). Consumption of fructose- but not glucose-sweetened beverages for 10 weeks increases circulating concentrations of uric acid, retinol binding protein-4, and gamma-glutamyl transferase activity in overweight/obese humans. *Nutrition & Metabolism, 9*(68), 1-10.

Velasco-Mondragon, Eduardo, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University California (TUC)

Amen-Ra, N. S., Velasco-Mondragon, E., Hossain, M. B., & Bronner, Y. (2012). Energy expenditure differs between black and white Americans: Implications for obesity prevention research. *Food and Nutrition* Sciences, 3(7), 914-924.

Velasco-Mondragon, E., Lindong, I., & Kamangar, F. (2012). Determinants of anti-hepatitis A antibody seroprevalence in 2- to 19-year-olds in the USA using NHANES 2007-2008. *Epidemiology and Infection, 140*(3), 417-425.

College of Pharmacy (TUC)

Barnett, Mitchell J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Ip, E. J., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Weightlifting's risky new trend: A case series of 41 Insulin users. *Current Sports Medicine Reports*, 11(4), 176-179.
- Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *32*(10), 910-919.

Bergeron, Nathalie, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Faghihnia, N., Mangravite, L. M., Chiu, S., Bergeron, N., & Krauss, R. M. (2012). Effects of dietary saturated fat on LDL subclasses and apolipoprotein CIII in men. *European Journal of Clinical Nutrition*, 66(11), 1229-1233.

Dager, William, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Dager, W. E. (2012). Warfarin for venous thromboembolism prophylaxis after elective hip or knee arthroplasty: Exploring the evidence, guidelines, and challenges remaining. *The Annals of Pharmacotherapy*, 46(1),79-88.
- Dager, W. E., Gosselin, R. C., Kitchen, S., & Dwyre, D. (2012). Dabigatran effects on the international normalized ratio, activated partial thromboplastin time, thrombin time, and fibrinogen: A multicenter, in vitro study. *The Annals of Pharmacotherapy, 46*(12), 1627-1636.
- Tsu, L. V., & Dager, W. E. (2012). Comparison of bivalirudin dosing strategies using total, adjusted, and ideal body weights in obese patients with heparin-induced thrombocytopenia. *Pharmacotherapy*, 32(1), 20-26.
- Tsu, L. V., Dienes, J. E., & Dager, W. E. (2012). Vitamin K dosing to reverse warfarin based on INR, route of administration, and home warfarin dose in the acute/critical care setting. *The Annals of Pharmacotherapy*, 46(12), 1617-1626.

Evans, David J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Hritonenko, V., Evans, D. J., & Fleiszig, S. M. J. (2012). Transloconindependent intracellular replication by Pseudomonas aeruginosa requires the ADP-ribosylation domain of ExoS. *Microbes and Infection*, 14(15), 1366-1373.
- Ramirez, J. C., Fleiszig, S. M. J., Sullivan, A. B., Tam, C., Borazjani, R., & Evans, D. J. (2012). Traversal of multilayered corneal epithelia by cytotoxic Pseudomonas aeruginosa requires the phospholipase domain of exoU. *Investigative Ophthalmology and Visual Science*, *53*(1), 448-453.
- Tam, C., Mun, J. J., Evans, D. J., & Fleiszig, S. M. J. (2012). Cytokeratins mediate epithelial innate defense through their antimicrobial properties. *Journal of Clinical Investigation*, *122*(10), 3665-3677.

Hansen, Paul R., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Hansen, P. R., Ma, J. D., & Atayee, R. S. (2012). Preliminary analysis of midlevel practitioners on pain and health-related quality of life and function for a palliative care service at a comprehensive cancer center. *Journal of Palliative Medicine*, 15(4), 388-389.

Hensic, Lori, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Wilson, L. S., Hensic, L., Paoli, C. J., Basu, R., Christenson, M., Moskowitz, J. T., & Wara, D. (2012). The effect of prophylaxis on pediatric HIV costs. *AIDS Care*, *24*(1), 108-118.

Ignoffo, Robert J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part I): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy, 24*(4), 112-120.
- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part II): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy, 24*(5), 149-159.

Ip, Eric J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Bruno, C. B., Ip, E. J., Shah, B., & Linn, W. D. (2012). A mnemonic for pharmacy students to use in pharmacotherapy assessment. *The American Journal of Pharmacy Education, 76*(1).
- Ip, E. J., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Weightlifting's risky new trend: A case series of 41 Insulin users. *Current Sports Medicine Reports*, 11(4), 176-179.
- Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *32*(10), 910-919.

Truong, H. B., & Ip, E. J. (2012). A review of Erythropoietin abuse: An analysis of effectiveness and safety in exercise. *Journal of Sports Medicine and Doping Studies*, 2(2).

Knapp, Katherine, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Shah, B. M., Gupchup, G. V., Borrego, M. E., Raisch, D. W., & Knapp, K. K. (2012). Depressive symptoms in patients with type 2 diabetes mellitus: Do stress and coping matter? *Stress and Health*, *28*(2), 111–122.

Lindfelt, Tristan, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part I): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy, 24*(4), 112-120.
- Lindfelt, T., & Ignoffo, R. (2012). Oral chemotherapy (Part II): What every pharmacist should know. *California Journal of Health System Pharmacy*, 24(5), 149-159.

Lu, Debbie H., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *32*(10), 910-919.

McCormick, Alison A., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

Kemnade, J. O., Seethammagari, M., Narayanan, P., Levitt, J. M., McCormick, A. A., & Spencer, D. M. (2012). Off-the-shelf adenoviral-mediated immunotherapy via bicistronic expression of tumor antigen and iMyD88/CD40 adjuvant. *Molecular Therapy*, 20(7), 1462-1471.

Perry, Paul J., College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Ip, E. J., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Weightlifting's risky new trend: A case series of 41 Insulin users. *Current Sports Medicine Reports*, 11(4), 176-179.
- Ip, E. J., Lu, D. H., Barnett, M. J., Tenerowicz, M. J., Vo, J. C., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The psychological and physical impact of anabolic-androgenic steroid dependence. *Pharmacotherapy*, *32*(10), 910-919.
- Perry, P. J., Wilborn, & C. A. (2012). Serotonin syndrome vs. neuroleptic malignant syndrome: A contrast of causes, diagnoses, and management. *Annals of Clinical Psychiatry*, *24*(2), 155-162.
- Phan, H. M., Yoshizuka, K., Murry, D. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Drug testing in the workplace. *Pharmacotherapy*, 32(7), 649-656.
- Yoshizuka, K. I., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The association between pharmacologic drug intoxication and forensic-specific intent. *Journal of Pharmacy Practice*, 25(1), 50-60.

Shah, Bijal, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Bruno, C. B., Ip, E. J., Shah, B., & Linn, W. D. (2012). A mnemonic for pharmacy students to use in pharmacotherapy assessment. *The American Journal of Pharmacy Education, 76*(1).
- Shah, B. M., Gupchup, G. V., Borrego, M. E., Raisch, D. W., & Knapp, K. K. (2012). Depressive symptoms in patients with type 2 diabetes mellitus: Do stress and coping matter? *Stress and Health*, *28*(2), 111–122.

Yoshizuka, Keith, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Phan, H. M., Yoshizuka, K., Murry, D. J., & Perry, P. J. (2012). Drug testing in the workplace. *Pharmacotherapy*, 32(7), 649-656.
- Yoshizuka, K. I., & Perry, P. J. (2012). The association between pharmacologic drug intoxication and forensic-specific intent. *Journal of Pharmacy Practice*, 25(1), 50-60.

Yu, Junhua, College of Pharmacy, Touro University California (TUC)

- Haroutiunian, S., Donaldson, G., Yu, J., & Lipman, A. G. (2012). Development and validation of shortened, restructured treatment outcomes in pain survey instrument (the S-TOPS) for assessment of individual pain patients' health-related quality of life. *Pain*, *153*(8), 1593 1601.
- Heilbrun, M. E., Yu, J., Smith, K. J., Dechet, C. B., Zagoria, R. J., & Roberts, M. S. (2012). The cost-effectiveness of immediate treatment, percutaneous biopsy, and active surveillance in the management of very small solid renal masses: Evidence from a Markov Model. *The Journal of Urology, 187*(1), 39–43.

Touro University Nevada (TUN) College of Osteopathic Medicine

Buck, Andrew, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Buck, A., Christensen, J., & McCarty, M. (2012). Hypocomplementemic urticarial vasculitis syndrome: A case report and literature review. *Journal of Clinical and Aesthetic Dermatology*, *5*(1), 36-46.

Durre, Kainath, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin-induced inhibition of DC polarization toward pDC is enhanced in the presence of RSV infection. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.

- Durre, K., Wu, S., Qureshi, N., Beal, B., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Role of NKT cell in the regulation of antigen presenting cell-function during RSV infection [Supplemental material]. *The Journal of Immunology, 188*, 175.5.
- Wu, S., Pietras, N., Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin enhances MHC-II expression on RSV-infected lung antigen presenting cells in an NKT-dependent mechanism. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.

Findlay, Emmett, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology*, *5*(9), 991-995.

Hardy, Melanie, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Hardy, M., & Park, D. J. (2012). Case report: An atypical presentation of a lisfranc fracture. *Osteopathic Family Physician*, *4*(3), 85-87.

Hruska, Jerome K., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Borgia, A. V., Hruska, J. K., & Braun, K. (2012). Double crush syndrome in the lower extremity: A case report. *Journal of the American Podiatric Medical Association*, 102(4), 330-333.

Ioudina, Marina, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. *FASEB Journal*, *26*, lb643.

Kim, Grace K., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Kim, G. K., & Del Rosso, J. Q. (2012). Oral spironolactone in post-teenage female patients with acne vulgaris: Practical considerations for the clinician based on current data and clinical experience. *Journal of Clinical and Aesthetic Dermatology, 5*(3), 37-50.
- Kim, G. K., & Michaels, B. D. (2012). Post-adolescent acne in women: More common and more clinical considerations. *Journal of Drugs in Dermatology*, *11*(6), 708-713.

Krishna, Bimal R., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Krishna, B. R. (2012). *Pharmacology review book: Pharmacology-board essentials* (2nd ed.). Henderson, NV: Touro University Nevada.

Kruger, Tiffany L., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Kruger, T. L., & Myint, S. A. (2012). Silent sinus syndrome and scuba diving: Case report and literature review. *Clinical and Surgical Ophthalmology*, 30(1), 18-22.

Marreez, Yehia M., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology*, *5*(9), 991-995.

Meyer, Patricia M., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Meyer, P. M., & Gustowski, S. M. (2012). Osteopathic manipulative treatment to resolve head and neck pain after tooth extraction. *Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(7), 457-460.

Michaels, Brent D., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Kim, G. K., & Michaels, B. D. (2012). Post-adolescent acne in women: More common and more clinical considerations. *Journal of Drugs in Dermatology*, 11(6), 708-713.
- Michaels, B. D., & Del Rosso, J. Q. (2012). Tinea capitis in infants: Recognition, evaluation, and management suggestions. *Journal of Clinical and Aesthetic Dermatology*, *5*(2), 49-59.

Nguyen, Quang T., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Nguyen, Q. T., Anderson, S. R., Sanders, L., & Nguyen, L. D. (2012). Managing hypertension in the elderly: A common chronic disease with increasing age. *American Health and Drug Benefits*, *5*(3), 146-153.
- Nguyen, Q. T., Sanders, L., Michael, A. P., Anderson, S. R., Nguyen, L. D., & Johnson, Z. A. (2012). Diabetes medications and cancer risk: Review of the literature. *American Health and Drug Benefits*, *5*(4), 221-229.

Orrison, William W. Jr., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Roach, C. J., Russell, C. L., Hanson, E. H., Bluett, B., & Orrison, W. W., Jr. (2012). Appearance and impact of post-operative intracranial clips and

coils on whole-brain CT angiography and perfusion. *European Journal of Radiology, 81*(5), 960-967.

Qureshi, Mahboob, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin-induced inhibition of DC polarization toward pDC is enhanced in the presence of RSV infection. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.
- Durre, K., Wu, S., Qureshi, N., Beal, B., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Role of NKT cell in the regulation of antigen presenting cell-function during RSV infection [Supplemental material]. *The Journal of Immunology*, 188, 175.5.
- Kurkjian, C., Hollifield, M., Lines, J. L., Rogosky, A., Empey, K. M., Qureshi, M., Garvy, B. A. (2012). Alveolar macrophages in neonatal mice are inherently unresponsive to Pneumocystis murina infection. *Infection* and *Immunity*, 80(8), 2835-2846.
- Wu, S., Pietras, N., Beal, B., Durre, K., & Qureshi, M. (2012). Osteopontin enhances MHC-II expression on RSV-infected lung antigen presenting cells in an NKT-dependent mechanism. *The Journal of the American Osteopathic Association*, 112(1), 43.

Roque, Rouel S., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology*, *5*(9), 991-995.

Roy, William, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Marreez, Y. M., Roy, W., Roque, R. S., & Findlay, E. (2012). The rare mediastinal lipoma: A postmortem case report. *International Journal of Clinical and Experimental Pathology, 5*(9), 991-995.

Syphus, Dallin, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. *FASEB Journal*, *26*, lb643.

Toder, Eric, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in

healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. FASEB Journal, 26, lb643.

Zhang, Frank, College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Ioudina, M., Toder, E., Zhang, F., & Syphus, D. (2012). Cardiovascular and respiratory responses to selected cranial osteopathic manipulations in healthy young adults [Supplemental material]. *FASEB Journal*, *26*, lb643.

College Of Health & Human Services (TUN)

Brown, Suzanne, College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

- Toma, R., & Brown, S. (2012). Rehabilitation considerations and medical management in an adult patient with toxic epidermal necrolysis. Journal of Acute Care Physical Therapy, 3(3), 232-241.
- Ziegler, L. P., & Brown, S. (2012). Rehabilitation following simultaneous bilateral quadriceps tendon rupture and repair. *Orthopaedic Physical Therapy Practice*, *24*(4), 208-211.

Catalino, Tricia A., College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Kolobe, H. A., Arevalo, A., & Catalino, T. A. (2012). The environment of intervention. In S. K. Campbell, R. J. Palisano, & M. N. Orlin (Eds.), *Physical therapy for children* (4th ed., pp. 879-902). St. Louis, MO: Elsevier.

Fildes, Elizabeth E., College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Fildes, E. E., Wilson, M. A., Crawford, B. J., Kapella-Mshigeni, S., Wilson, L. A., & Henkelman, W. (2012). Tobacco quitlines in the United States. Nursing Clinics of North America, 47(1), 97-107.

Henkelman, Wallace, College of Health and Human Services, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Fildes, E. E., Wilson, M. A., Crawford, B. J., Kapella-Mshigeni, S., Wilson, L. A., & Henkelman, W. (2012). Tobacco quitlines in the United States. *Nursing Clinics of North America*, *47*(1), 97-107.

Touro University Worldwide (Online)

Andrews, Tamar D., Touro University Worldwide (Online)

Andrews, T. D. (2012). Effectiveness of preschool in preparing students for kindergarten: A comparison of early childhood curriculum models. [Doctoral dissertation: Walden University].

Dahlke, Arnie, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

Dahlke, A. (2012). *Business succession planning for dummies*. Hoboken, NJ: John Wiley & Sons.

Gill, Amarjit, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

- Gill, A., & Louis, D. (2012). Gender differences and factors that affect mutual fund investment decision of Western Canadian investors. *Al-Barkaat Journal of Finance & Management*, 4(2), 1-17.
- Gill, A., & Obradovich, J. (2012). Corporate governance, institutional ownership, and the decision to pay the amount of dividends: Evidence from USA. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 97, 60-71.
- Gill, A., & Obradovich, J. (2012). The impact of corporate governance and financial leverage on the value of American firms. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 91, 46-56.
- Gill, A., Biger, N., & Mathur, N. (2012). Determinants of equity share prices: Evidence from American firms. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 90, 176-192.
- Gill, A., Herbert, G., Mand, H. S., Sharma, S. P., & Mathur, N. (2012). Factors that influence Indian propensity to invest in the real estate market. *Journal of Finance and Investment Analysis*, 1(2), 137-156.
- Gill, A., Mand, H. S., & Sharma, S. P. (2012). The effects of corporate strategy and capital structure on firm performance: Evidence from Canada. *International Journal of Business Economics and Management Research*, 3(5), 80-92.
- Gill, A., Mand, H. S., Sharma, S. P., & Nagpal, V. (2012). Effects of empowerment of student educational satisfaction and commitment to continue studies: A study among Indian commerce students.

 International Journal of Business Economics and Management Research, 3(5), 68-79.
- Gill, A., Sharma, S. P., Mand, H. S., & Mathur, N. (2012). The relationship between corporate governance and the investment decision of small business firms in India. *Journal of Finance and Investment Analysis*, 1(2), 41-59.

- Gill, A., Sharma, S. P., & Mathur, N. (2012). The impact of debt policy on the investment decision of small business owners in India. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 97, 6-13.
- Gill, A. S., Mand, H. S., & Tibrewala, R. (2012). Factors that influence the decision of Indian investors to invest in the real estate market. *International Research Journal of Finance and Economics*, 100, 112-121.
- Singh, I., Mand, H. S., & Gill, A. (2012). Determinants of capital structure in the Indian automobile industry. *International Journal of Business Economics and Management Research*, 3(2), 72-85.

Howard, Caroline, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

- Burckhardt, O., Hargiss, K., & Howard, C. (2012). The role of leadership and technology in successful and sustainable airline management. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(4), 16-30.
- Howard, C. (2012). Global impacts and implications of ICT applications and capabilities. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(2), i-ii.
- Howard, C. (2012). Organizational processes and strategy: Vital technologies. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(3), i-ii.
- Howard, C. (2012). Strategic information and outputs. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(1), i-ii.
- Lamp, S. A. Hargiss, K. M., & Howard, C. (2012) Information technology process improvement decision-making: An exploratory study from the perspective of process owners and process manager. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, 3(2), 18-35.
- Peterson, D., & Howard, C. (2012). Electronic payment systems evaluation: A case study to examine system selection criteria and impacts. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, *3*(1), 66-80.
- Shebanow, A., Perez, R., & Howard, C. (2012). The effect of firewall testing types on cloud security policies. *International Journal of Strategic Information Technology and Applications*, *3*(3), 60-68.

Legg, Timothy, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

- Legg, T. J. (2012). Credentialing for the activity professional: Taking the next step. *Activity Directors Quarterly for Alzheimer's & Other Dementias*, 13(1), 39-46.
- Legg, T. J. (2012). Oral care in older adults with dementia: Challenges and approaches. *Journal of Gerontological Nursing*, *38*(8), 10-13.

- Legg, T. J., & Buettner, L. L. (2012). Anything but recreation: Universal problems associated with the provision of meaningful recreation in long-term care facilities, Part 2: Nursing care comes first. *Activity Directors Quarterly for Alzheimer's & Other Dementias*, 13(1), 33-38.
- Legg, T. J., & Nazarchuk, S. (2012). Professional characteristics of deficiency citations at F-248 in skilled nursing facilities in the United States. American Journal of Recreation Therapy, 11(2), 32-38.

Zerovnik, Greg, Touro University Worldwide (Online)

Zerovnik, G. (2012). *Engaging media content and fluid intelligence*. Saarsbrucken, Germany: Lambert Academic Publishing.

List of Publication Criteria

Included

- Abstracts in scholarly/academic journals
- Articles in scholarly/academic/professional publications
- Books
- Book chapters
- Book/film Reviews in scholarly publications
- Conference papers that have been published in proceedings
- Creative works (poetry, novels, short stories, published plays, art exhibits, musical scores and choreographed dance, film)
- Dissertations
- Encyclopedia entries
- Monographs
- Patents
- Test reviews in Mental MeasurementYearbooks
- Textbooks
- Translations of literary or scholarly work(s) into English

Not included

- Blogs
- · Broadcast media
- In-house or departmental newspaper articles
- Letters to editors/opinions
- Newspaper articles
- Obituaries/Eulogies
- Patent applications
- Popular magazine articles
- Presentations, including poster presentations
- Summaries of presentations that are only printed in the Conference's/Event's program
- Unpublished technical reports & working papers
- Items that have the following description:
 "in press", "forthcoming", "Advance
 Access Online", "Pre-pub online",
 "corrected proofs" or any other kind of
 publications that do not have their full
 bibliographic information available yet.

Addendum

Dr. David J. Park, co-author of the article below, is a faculty author at Touro University Nevada. His name was inadvertently omitted in this book.

Park, David, J., College of Osteopathic Medicine, Touro University Nevada (TUN)

Hardy, M., & Park, D. J. (2012). Case report: An atypical presentation of a lisfranc fracture. *Osteopathic Family Physician*, *4*(3), 85-87.

MAIN CAMPUS
27 West 23rd Street
New York, NY 10010
212.463.0400
www.touro.edu/library